20th October 2017

Hi David,

I'm trying to tidy up loose ends before I get too old and decrepit.

Now, you may already have done this, but I'm attaching a list of every reference to Frank Hyde the painter that is contained in the "British Newspaper Archives" - an online resource for index, full reports by subscription.

As you will see, it only supplies a snippet of the information and that snippet is often garbled. However, I have listed everything I could find in date order.

Some things stand out for me.

First, Frank does not seem to have received a great deal of money from his paintings. He appears to have made his living by exhibiting, providing pictures for engraving of prints etc, talks, various articles etc and presumably a percentage from cards and prints that he owned the copyright of. My guess is that this area was the main source of his income.

He would have received rents from the tenants of the Hyde End and other Estates he inherited in 1903. However, the Money from Uncle Charles Hyde's Will was tied up in legacies and restricted funds administered by Trustees. Complicated by the absconsion of two of the trustees - The Parker- Searle Brothers, Solicitors to the upper classes, who defrauded many clients and absconded to Australia with their ill gotten gains. No extradition orders in those days!

John Francis does not appear to have been Charles Hyde's favourite for although he left the estates to JFH, he did not leave a lump sum, instead John Francis received £500 a year paid in two half yearly instalments. He had to apply to the Trustees to obtain money and could only do so if it was a legitimate estate or family expense allowed for in the will. The same strictures would have applied to Frank.

I don't have a copy of Frank's will, but it would be very interesting to read. He left, Effects £2959 10s 11d in 1937 to his daughter Florence Bradley. Strangely, so far I have been unable to find any death notices for him, or obituaries.

As he lived to a great age, 87, very unusual for so tall a man, I'm guessing that towards the end there might have been some mental impairment and his daughter would be running his affairs. By the way you'll notice Florence was married in the Brompton Oratory - the premier Roman Catholic church in London.

As you will see, "Cupid's Revenge" is claimed to have been viewed by upwards of half a million people. Which is astonishing.

I have included the coverage of Frank's divorce to illustrate that it was reported throughout the nation! As one old preacher used to say, "the English do so like to get their sin second hand from the newspapers". I have the detailed accounts, but it makes for very depressing reading!

Anyway, I hope this is of some interest to you and that this email finds you and yours in good health and spirits.

Warmest regards from your cousin Ken.

Frank Hyde Newspaper Reportage Snippets Sourced from British Newspaper Archives 19-10-17

<u>A VISIT THE BATTLE FIELDS. the EDITOR the READING MERCURY. Sir, —Having been asked by several friends to give a</u>

Having been asked by several friends to give a talk in Englnd. In most cases we had visited the battle-fields the day after the fight, thereby seeing war in all its terrible forms. FRANK HYDE, Hyde End, Brimpton, Reading, and Wandsworth.

Published: Saturday 29 October 1870 Newspaper: <u>Reading Mercury</u> County: Berkshire, England Type: Article | Words: 2173 | Page: 6 | Tags: none

THE OLD BOND STREET GALLERY

... and the bridge which crosses the Mveuse was destroyed by French. Our engraving is from an ori.final sketch taken by Mr. Frank Hyde, two days after the battle, and some of the relics which he brought aivriv from the fcid of action are now on view at the ...

Published: Saturday 29 October 1870 Newspaper: Graphic County: London, England Type: Article | Words: 1188 | Page: 13, 14 | Tags: Arts & Popular Culture

LITERARY NOTICES

... cele- brated S. Francis D'Asisi; of Alonzo Cano, is in the highest degree interesting, and the Maud, from a drawing by Mr. Frank Hyde, is loveliness itself and is by far the most natural illustration of the girlof the Laureates poem. The new maga- zine is ... **Published:** Monday 05 June 1876 **Newspaper:** <u>Belfast News-Letter</u> **County:** Antrim, Northern Ireland **Type:** Article | **Words:** 1131 | **Page:** 3 | **Tags:** <u>Arts & Popular Culture</u>

BIRTHS, MARRIAGES. AND DEATHS. under this bending are inserted a charge of Five Shilli-gs <u>each.] BIRTHS. ..</u>

... daughter of Henry Heath, Esq., Fozley-road. North Brixton. Hyde—Pbloate— the 16th lust., at St. Stephen's, Westbonrnepark, Frank Hyde, Esq., eldest son of Captain John Francis Hyde, of Hyde End and Barking, Berks, ana Bargees Hill. Sussex, to Constance Mary ... **Published:** Monday 20 November 1876 **Newspaper:** <u>Globe</u> **County:** London, England **Type:** Article | **Words:** 601 | **Page:** 7 | **Tags:** none

LONDON CORN EXCHANGE

... daughter of Henry Heath, of Foxley-road, Brixton. Nov. 16, at St. Stephen's, Weatbourne-park, the Rev. Herbert Rowsell, M.A., Frank Hyde, Esq., eldest sou of Capt. John Francis Hyde, of Hyde End and Balking, Berks, to Constance Mary Louisa, second daughter ... **Published:** Saturday 25 November 1876

Newspaper: <u>Berkshire Chronicle</u> County: Berkshire, England

Type: Article | Words: 890 | Page: 8 | Tags: none

BIRTHS. MARRIAGES, AND DEATHS. Birth announcements ar« chargeable advertisements. <u>Marriage and death notices ..</u>

... or Speen, Berks. Htdb—Fklgatb.—On the 16th inst., at St. Stephen's, Westbournene-park, by the Rev. Herbert Eowsell, M.A., Frank Hyde, Esq., eldest son of Captain John Francis Hyde, of Hyde End, Berks, to Constance Mary Louisa, second daughter of William ... **Published:** Saturday 25 November 1876

Newspaper: <u>Reading Mercury</u> County: Berkshire, England Type: FamilyNotice | Words: 689 | Page: 5 | Tags: none

(2)

FINE ARTS ACADEMY EXHIBITION

... them portrait of Oriel F. Walton, eldest son of T. Todd Walton. A lesson to any with gambling propensities may be afforded by Frank Hyde's "**Cleared Out**", for the last stake has been played, and the gamester's look of despair is eloquent of his fate. **Published:** Monday 12 March 1877

Newspaper: Western Daily Press

County: Bristol, England

Type: Article | Words: 1634 | Page: 5 | Tags: none

BIRTHS. BRTOGS.— Sept. 27, at Kelstern Grange, Lincolnshire, the -wife of D. (iraut Britfßs, of a son (Thomas ...

...?? °' Wimbledon and HYDE.— Sept. 28, at Finborough-road, South Kensington Constance Mary Louisa, the beloved wife of Frank Hyde Esq in the 21st year of her age. **Published:** Tuesday 02 October 1877 **Newspaper:** London Evening Standard County: London, England Type: Article | Words: 2168 | Page: 1 | Tags: none

LONDON SHARE MARKET.. *

Deaths On the 28th ult at Finborough-road South Kensington , Constance Mary Louisa, wife of Frank Hyde, Esq., in her twenty-first year. **Published:** Tuesday 02 October 1877 **Newspaper:** <u>Morning Post</u> **County:** London, England **Type:** Article | **Words:** 6806 | **Page:** 8 | **Tags:** none

FINE ARTS ACADEMY EXHIBITION

... and plain of the encampmeut, by H. A. Harper, which may be technically geod, but is somewhat uninteresting. **Those who saw Frank Hyde's "Cleared out"** at the last exhibition, will at once recognise the same hand "The last acre", the subject being similar; ... **Published:** Saturday 09 March 1878 **Newspaper:** <u>Western Daily Press</u> **County:** Bristol, England **Type:** Article | **Words:** 1586 | **Page:** 3 | **Tags:** none

EXHIBITION OF THE FINE ARTS ACADEMY

... is, however, a masterly pieture, well studied and coispo:led, and rendered with a skilful hand. No. 569, "Our Boys". Frank Hyde depicts the garret scene in Mr. Byron's 1as precedesitedhy successful comedy. It has evidently been studied from the m ... Published: Wednesday 01 May 1878 Newspaper: Bristol Mercury County: Bristol, England Type: Article | Words: 1514 | Page: 3 | Tags: Arts & Popular Culture

<u>Bristal</u>

... following works have been Sold since our last notice --No 30 Boat Scene, Jame Florlence, ?? 7s3. 104, **"The Last Acre, Frank Hyde, £100;"** 181, WIdti) ,~ J. L. Henry, £t10 2,44, 1swiss C Pennant, W. H. Wveatherhead,£0 o. 03 01, Frankfort- on~te-Mifl ... **Published:** Saturday 22 June 1878 **Newspaper:** <u>Bristol Mercury</u> **County:** Bristol, England **Type:** Article | **Words:** 2436 | **Page:** 8 | **Tags:** <u>News</u>

arts academy

... Prominent in the smaller row, in addition to the presentation pictures of Mr. R. Lang, are several works of merit. Mr. Frank Hyde has large painting, lone and **the Flower Girl of Pompeii**." specially executed for this exhibition, and noticeable for the ... **Published:** Saturday 08 March 1879 **Newspaper:** <u>Bristol Mercury</u> **County:** Bristol, England **Type:** Article | **Words:** 3556 | **Page:** 8 | **Tags:** none

FINE ARTS ACADEMY EXHIBITION

... in Bulwer'a Last Days of Pompeii. Alargerand more elaborately wrought picture of lone and the flower girl is No. 512, by **Frank Hyde**, who may reckoned the fast friends of the Academy. His characteristic productions, **Tbe last acre, and a scene from Byron's ... Published:** Saturday 08 March 1879 **Newspaper:** <u>Western Daily Press</u> **County:** Bristol, England **Type:** Article | **Words:** 1573 | **Page:** 6 | **Tags:** none

Advertisements & Notices

... wir-h Faret Trainsa ~o thre Grint Westerii and lyettecm of Feranco iiaillvays, 103 J. GPII2IOSONZ, cineralr~uloueer. E 1. FRANK HYDE,]'rofeieot of the Coinpt and1 Tle yea, 6oic 0o3 Coetioc ivithi Durarmod'a Simi Ntiiuiihapjo u glish ?? Cumi-tanwii- For ...

Published: Monday 21 July 1879 Newspaper: <u>Birmingham Daily Post</u> County: West Midlands, England Type: Advertisement | Words: 9676 | Page: 1 | Tags: <u>Advertisements & Notices</u>

SECOND NOTICE

... Psamathe," while the flesh tint is much more pleasing and natural, lu *• Summer in Pompeii," which is hung close by, **Mr. Frank Hyde shows faulty** drawing witness the acute angle assumed by the girl's back, and the flat ugly feet—but the adjuncts of the picture ... **Published:** Saturday 18 September 1880 **Newspaper:** <u>Liverpool Mail</u> **County:** Merseyside, England **Type:** Article | **Words:** 1364 | **Page:** 9 | **Tags:** none

THE AUTUMN EXHIBITION, WALKER ART GALLERY

... Woods. Tom Griffths.] -A small upright landscape of singular selection, but very talented. No. 311, A Summer in Pompeii. Frank Hyde. I -A large picture; a orman lady, nearly lfe-size, lying luxuriantly amongst the stones of the ancient city. It is exceedingly ... Published: Tuesday 21 September 1880 Newspaper: Liverpool Mercury County: Merseyside, England Type: Article | Words: 2040 | Page: 6 | Tags: Arts & Popular Culture

THE EXHIBITION AT THE FINE ARTS ACADEMY

... the cearness of outlne and soft. ness of eky beingadmirnblyrendered; A Reminiscence tl (660), a characteristic example of Frank Hyde; The Important Question (662) ,excellent in colouranddrawmg, the figures of the humble lovers being so natural as to at ... **Published:** Monday 07 March 1881 **Newspaper:** <u>Bristol Mercury</u> **County:** Bristol, England **Type:** Article | **Words:** 3023 | **Page:** 3 | **Tags:** <u>Arts & Popular Culture</u>

FINE ARTS ACADEMY EXHIBITION

... Collier, Painful recollections—Mis* Ada E. Tocher, 631.—The old Manor House at Bedford Priors—A. B. Bs. 660.—A reminiscence—**Frank Hyde**. S94.—On Tamer—A. B. 6^— Friends—8. B. Smith, £8 Bs. 723.—Coming with tide—G. Breantki, Ss. 727.—Maximilia—T. F. Dickaee ... **Published:** Monday 07 March 1881 **Newspaper:** <u>Western Daily Press</u> **County:** Bristol, England **Type:** Article | **Words:** 457 | **Page:** 6 | **Tags:** none

THE WHITSUNTIDE HOLIDAY

... LittleDanghter,Lotmley's 1 Indea. E vouring to Raise the Wind, Miss Ada Tucker's Small I game, B. Sainsbury'a A Fix, **Frank Hyde's semi nude study, A Day in Pompeii**, Herbert Sydney's q Mhlary Queen of Scots, Miss M~aria Brooks's interest. i g ...

Published: Tuesday 07 June 1881

Newspaper: Bristol Mercury

County: Bristol, England

Type: Article | Words: 2249 | Page: 3 | Tags: News

BIRTHS ADLARD.- Not. 3, at Everstield, Balham, the wife of Percy Harmer Adlard, of a daiuthter BARRINGTON ...

... Kingston- on-Thames. HYDE— ROWLEY.-Nov. 1, at St. Luke's Church Kensington, by the Rev. Julius Rowley (uncle of the bride), **Frank Hyde, Esq.** son of Captain Hyde (of Hyde End, Devon(sic)), to Florence Ellen Louise, second daughter of the late Captain J. C. Rowley ... **Published:** Saturday 05 November 1881 **Newspaper:** London Evening Standard

ROYAL SOCIETY OF ARTISTS, BIRMINGHAM

... wondrous patience and love. Careful, conscientious work distinguishes "The Llugwy Valley; Evening," (427) by Mr H. Cheadle. **Mr Frank Hyde's Capri Girl"** (432) is skilful, harmonious and natural. "Berwick Bay, isle of Man" (433), by J. Laurance Hart, is fresh ... **Published:** Saturday 31 December 1881 **Newspaper:** Leamington Spa Courier **County:** Warwickshire, England **Type:** Article | **Words:** 2970 | **Page:** 7 | **Tags:** none Local News ... room are contri- betions friom C. Thoruley, George Hastings, J. Doubling, Miss Clara Montalba, S. R.. Percy, E. G. Muller, **Frank Hyde (Spanish figure piece),** W. Luker the two Dixees, J. Bannatyne, J. W.

Mcintyre, C. BrooLco Branwhite, and Davidson Knowles: ... Published: Saturday 04 March 1882 Newspaper: Bristol Mercury County: Bristol, England Type: Article | Words: 3321 | Page: 8 | Tags: News FINE ARTS ACADEMY EXHIBITION

... has two works, •• Frugal fare and Mendicants * both displaying solid workmanship. A contributor, who is always welcome, Frank Hyde, also has two pictures the exhibition. •' A glimpse of Capri, and Songs of my country. Miaa Clara Jerry BarrettrMisa L. Bavner ...

Published: Monday 06 March 1882 Newspaper: <u>Western Daily Press</u>

County: Bristol, England Type: Article | Words: 1107 | Page: 3 | Tags: none

GLIMPSES OF OLDEN ENGLAND: A SERIES OF SKETCHES OF PHASES IN THE LIVES OF OUR FOREFATHERS

... CONINTIUED. THE BRISTOL FINE ARTS ACADEMY EXHIBITION. II RE AND THERE AMONGST THE PICTURES. 600. **Songs of my Country (Frank Hyde)**-A wells studied, full-length portrait of an Italian street singer accompanying herself on a mandolin. There is honest work ... **Published:** Saturday 10 June 1882 **Newspaper:** Bristol Mercury **County:** Bristol, England **Type:** Article | **Words:** 4434 | **Page:** 6 | **Tags:** <u>News</u> **BRISTOL FINE ARTS EXHIBITION** ... PICTURIES SOLD., No, Smbject, Artist. pnie' 965 Greystoise BridgeA. Bevan Collier .021 0 1.77

Petasant Alinstrel . . Frank H-yde . 120 lt7 iping Off an Old Score ..**Frank Hyde 6 0 191 Wiping off an old score** A lhrawing-voonm Dileetig "lfigs Ada E.Tackor 42 0 2C6 Landscape-Sill ... **Published:** Monday 12 March 1883 Newspaper: <u>Bristol Mercury</u> **County:** Bristol, England **Type:** Article | Words: 4382 | Page: 3 | Tags: <u>Arts & Popular Culture</u>

BRISTOL FINE ARTS ACADEMY

... the sales: 558— Alone on the billa, West Cornwall, J. Doubting; £25. 177— A peasant roinstrel, Frank Hyde; £6. 180— Wiping off an old score, Frank Hyde; £6. 842— Storming Stones, Bettwa-y-coed. Alfred Powell; £25. 294— Night's glory, V. P.Yglesias; ... Published: Monday 12 March 1883 Newspaper: Western Daily Press County: Bristol, England Type: Article | Words: 2617 | Page: 6 | Tags: none THE GRAPHIC CONVERSAZIONE ... Russell's refined and delicate drawing of leaves; vigorous work, Salmon trap. North Wales, W. E. Jones;

female figure by Frank Hyde, and fruit and flower piece by Miss M. J. Littlo. Without Epecifyiag nil the other productions attracted notice in connection ... **Published:** Tuesday 13 March 1883

Newspaper: Western Daily Press

County: Bristol, England Type: Article | Words: 1515 | Page: 6 | Tags: none EXHIBITION AT THE FINE ARTS ACADEMY

... hung in a bad h light, judged from which1 the execution1 is uneven, and it h sr Beems wanting in firmness and finish, and **Frank Hyde** is always a noteworthy and successful contributor to the Bristol Exhibition, and from time to time he has sent ...

Published: Saturday 12 May 1883

Newspaper: Bristol Mercury

County: Bristol, England

Type: Article | Words: 3514 | Page: 6 | Tags: Arts & Popular Culture

BRISTOL FINE ARTS ACADEMY

... n of nature, light and atmosphere successfully rendered. Lovers of broad humour will be sure to enjoy a hearty laugh at **Frank Hyde's** 44 The first day after the fast. (76). Some monks, whose jolly appearance betokens that the mortification of the flesh ...

Published: Saturday 08 March 1884

Newspaper: <u>Western Daily Press</u>

County: Bristol, England

Type: Article | Words: 2183 | Page: 3 | Tags: none

THE FINE ARTS ACADEMY EXHIBITION

... the Brow of the Hill, (70), showai the fri truthful drawing whieb~ has; won him commendation on many former occasions. Frank Hyde) is seen at his best his caricatures of pertl~ friars one of which, The Di First-~Day after the Fast,' **Published:** Saturday 08 March 1884

Newspaper: Bristol Mercury

County: Bristol, England

Type: Article | Words: 1413 | Page: 6 | Tags: Arts & Popular Culture

PICTURES AT THE ACADEMY

... ar rich in colour, sof t in texture, i. -tItiiilli execution, the fallen leaves 3 -- -t - ~it~a a tiY ill theimselves. **Frank Hyde** 'Io Itreartient of corpulent monks. emlletoiof the fact that we are all 1' i-to I attenition to the 'avorld anti %boIwe ... **Published:** Monday 05 April 1886 **Newspaper:** <u>Bristol Mercury</u> **County:** Bristol, England

Type: Article | Words: 2721 | Page: 3 | Tags: Arts & Popular Culture

LECTURE ON FREE EDUCATION

... subject may. be trifling in soma eyes, few will fail see that the artist has made something of it by (be care has bestowed. Frank Hyde's examples of female beauty, if not always high class productions, obtain the suffrages many spectators, and a rather small ...

Published: Tuesday 06 April 1886 Newspaper: <u>Western Daily Press</u> County: Bristol, England Type: Article | Words: 2209 | Page: 7 | Tags: none

LITERATURK

... Dadd ; 'Stage Struck.' by E. Caldwell * Fir Cones,' by Davidson Knowles ; * Hark ! the Bells by G. H. Edwards ; **Caught* by Frank Hyde** ; 'You Noisy Wretch,' by Charles Stuart; * Rustic Courtship,'by George A. Holmes Deserted.' by Herbert Railton; 'On the ... **Published:** Wednesday 24 November 1886 **Newspaper:** <u>Waterford Standard</u>

County: Waterford, Republic of Ireland Type: Article | Words: 1780 | Page: 3 | Tags: none

CHRISTMAS NUMBERS

... Struck, by E. Cald\ well ; Fir Cones, by Davidson Knowles ; Hark j the Bells ! by G. H. Edwards ;. Caught, by Frank Hyde ; You Noisy Wretch, by Charles Stuart ; Rustic Courtship, by George A. Holmes ; Dei serted, by Herbert Railton ... Published: Friday 26 November 1886 Newspaper: Lincolnshire Chronicle

County: Lincolnshire, England Type: Article | Words: 552 | Page: 3 | Tags: none SPECIMEN LIST OP CARDS IN EACH BOX

... Road. 8. T. Dadd 4 Stage Struck. By E. Caldwell 5 Fir Cones. Knowles Hark ! the Bells ! By G. H.
Edwards Caught. By Frank Hyde You Noisy Wretch. By Chas. Stuart 13 Rustic Courtship. By George A.
Holmes 17 Deserted. Herbert Kailton On the Watch. By ...
Published: Friday 26 November 1886
Newspaper: Lichfield Mercury
County: Staffordshire, England
Type: Article | Words: 834 | Page: 4 | Tags: none
CHRISTMAS PUBLICATIONS
... finest style of art. The full page engravings are by W. Rainey, S T. Dadd, E. Caldwell, Davidson
Knowles, G H. Edwards, Frank Hyde, Charles Stuart George A. Holmes, Herbert Railton, R. h' Moore, J.
Jellicoe, John Sturgess, and M. Rossi, and it is needless ...
Published: Tuesday 30 November 1886
Newspaper: The Star
County: Guernsey, Guernsey
Type: Article | Words: 675 | Page: 2 | Tags: none

<u>1887</u>

... T. Dadil 4 Stage Stki'CK. By K. Caldwell Fib Coxes. Uavi !-*.m Kunwlea Hark! the Bells! By 6. H. Edwards **Caught. Frank Hyde** You Wretch. Ctias. Stuart Kistic Cot jits hip. By Oeorye A. H..luics Deserted By Herbert Railtmi thk Watch. H. H .M re ... **Published:** Friday 03 December 1886 **Newspaper:** Lichfield Mercury **County:** Staffordshire, England **Type:** Article | **Words:** 545 | **Page:** 5 | **Tags:** none **Graphic Contains a pic of the drawing** ... **CAUGHT.- -By Frank Hyde**, ... **Published:** Saturday 04 December 1886 **Newspaper:** <u>Illustrated Sporting and Dramatic News</u> **County:** London, England **Type:** Illustrated | **Words:** 4 | **Page:** 14 | **Tags:** <u>Graphic</u> <u>Illustrations</u>

SPECIMEN LIST OF CARDS IN BACH BOX

... S. T. Dadd Stage Stbcck. By E. Caldwell 5 Fib Cones. Davidson Knowles Hark ! the Bells ! By G. H. Edwards **Caught. By Frank Hyde** 12 You Noisy Wbetch. Chas. Stuart 13 Rustic Courtship. By George A. Holmes 17 Deserted. By Herbert Uailton 20 On th* Watch ... **Published:** Friday 10 December 1886 **Newspaper:** Lichfield Mercury **County:** Staffordshire, England **Type:** Article | **Words:** 1029 | **Page:** 4 | **Tags:** none

NEW PUBLICATIONS

... and Finch Mason, whilst the pictorial contents are by W. Rainey, S. T. Dadd, E. Caldwell, Davidson Knowles, G. H. Edwards, Frank Hyde, Charles Stuart, H. Holmes, Herbert Raiiton R. H. Moore, J. Jellicoe, John Sturgess and M. Rossi. Altogether the Christmas ... **Published:** Saturday 11 December 1886 **Newspaper:** Yorkshire Gazette **County:** North Yorkshire, England **Type:** Article | **Words:** 1494 | **Page:** 10 | **Tags:** none **CHRISTMAS NUMBERS** ... sketches, You Noisy Wretch, by Charles Stuart— a house- maid menacing a screeching cockatoo with her broom; and **Caught, by Frank Hyde,** a number of monks giving themselves up to the pleasures of eliding and caught flagrante delicto by the abbot. A large ... **Published:** Tuesday 14 December 1886 **Newspaper:** <u>Morning Post</u>

*• nuI.LV LEAVES," CHRISTMAS NUMBER OF THE "ILLUSTRATED SPORTING AND DRAMATIC NEWS." CONTENTS. KN..RATINGS OS ..

... By S. T. Dadd 4 Staoe Struck. By E Caldwell • Eik Cones. Davidann Knowles 8 Hark ! the Bells ! G. H. Edwards **Caught by Frank Hyde** 12 You Noisy Wretch. By Chas. Stuart 13 Rustic Courtship. George A. Holmes 17 Deserted. By Herbert Kail tun 20 On the Watch ...

Published: Friday 07 January 1887 Newspaper: Lichfield Mercury

County: Staffordshire, England

Type: Article | Words: 241 | Page: 1 | Tags: none

•QENERAL NURSING INSTITUTE, i>, Henrietta-street. Covent-garden, W.C. Established I.o2.— Solely under Medical ..

... chandelier from the Paris Exhibition, Wilton carpets, dining-room in brown oak of the tudor period, important oil painting by Frank Hyde, set of eight choice old engravings by the late James Barry, R.A., terra- cotta groups, breech-loader by Adams, cutlery ... Published: Thursday 14 April 1887 Newspaper: Morning Post

County: London, England

Type: Advertisement | Words: 53667 | Page: 1, 4, 6, 7, 8 | Tags: Classifieds

I^Z Thp aiARGE for ADVERTISE- ?? ?? MARRIAGES, and DEATHS is . Vr?T, JS = EACH INSERTION. These announcements ??

... chandelier from th>l'ari> Exhibition, Wilton carpets, ?? in brown oak of the Tudor -r»-rind. **important oil painting by Frank Hyde**, set of ...cbt choi.-e old on -..villas hy the late .Tames Barry, R.A., terra- cotta, froups, br. ...

Published: Thursday 14 April 1887 **Newspaper:** <u>London Evening Standard</u> **County:** London, England

Type: Advertisement | Words: 67314 | Page: 1, 4, 6, 7, 8 | Tags: Classifieds

I <^F-The CHARGE for ADVERTISE- I ?? rf PIBTHS. MARRIAGES, and DEATHS is t \ M^VtviU EACH INSERTION. These .._

... chandelier from the 1_ ris Eshi! iii ion, Wilton ?? dining-room in brown oak of the Tudor period, **important oil painting by Frank Hyde**, s. ot eight choice old engravings by the fate James Barry. R.A.,

t_rra« cotta groups, breechloader by Adams, cutlery, plater] ...

Published: Saturday 16 April 1887 Newspaper: London Evening Standard

County: London, England

Type: Advertisement | Words: 90590 | Page: 1, 4, 6, 7, 8 | Tags: Classifieds

Q'-N'IIIAL REFORM of FUNERAL ABUSES, and the ?? •*,*. ?? c TK ?? l *l snd rational o._ervanceof the

... chandelier from the Palis Exhibition, Wilton carpets, dining-room in brown oak of the Tudor period, **important oil painting by Frank Hyde**, set of eight choice old engravings by the late James Barry, R.A., terra- cotta groups, breech-loader by Adams, cutlery ...

Published: Saturday 16 April 1887

Newspaper: Morning Post

County: London, England

Type: Advertisement | Words: 62593 | Page: 1, 4, 6, 7, 8 | Tags: Classifieds

<<u>^\IJac CHARGE for ADVERTISE- ?? BIRTHS. MARRIAGES, and DEATHS is \ 'MtS} ?? EACH</u> INSERTION. These announcements ...

... from the I'aris Exhibition, Wilton carj .t s, .lining-room in brown oak of the Tudor period, **important oil painting by Frank Hyde**, set of eight choice old enjir.-ivinirs by the late James Ban. R.A., terra- cotta groups, breechloader by Adams, cntlery ...

Published: Monday 18 April 1887 Newspaper: London Evening Standard County: London, England Type: Advertisement | Words: 76825 | Page: 1, 3, 4, 6, 7, 8 | Tags: <u>Classifieds</u> FINE ART DEPARTMENT

... act of fliogiog stone to scare away the birds from the corn field. In conception and in detail The Jackdaw of Rheims, **Frank Hyde**, is excellent achievement, full of quiet and genuine humour. The tall old Cardinal comes forward with measured step, looking ...

Published: Tuesday 10 May 1887 **Newspaper:** Yorkshire Post and Leeds Intelligencer

County: West Yorkshire, England

Type: Article | Words: 1525 | Page: 5 | Tags: none

THE BOYAL YORKSHIRE JUBILEE

... which Mr Boughton revels, lends an additional charm to this very interesting theme. Of similar class, and well-painted, is **Frank Hyde's** Jackdaw of Bheims, which tells the story of the Ingoldsby legend in manner which would surely have delighted the heart ...

Published: Saturday 02 July 1887

Newspaper: Shipley Times and Express

County: West Yorkshire, England

Type: Article | Words: 1114 | Page: 8 | Tags: none

AN EXTRAORDINARY DIVORCE CASE

... that she was the daughter of Captain John Angerstein Rowley, and niece of Admiral Rowley. She made the acquaintance of **Mr. Frank Hyde** (an artist), and after a brief engagement she married him on November Ist, 1881, at St. Luke's, Kensington. At that time ...

Published: Friday 16 December 1887

Newspaper: Gloucester Citizen

County: Gloucestershire, England

Type: Article | Words: 359 | Page: 3 | Tags: none

REMARKABLE DIVORCE SUIT.

... hist tue wife, Florence Helen Louise Hyde, sued for a separation on the ground of her husband's cruelty. The husband, Mr Frank Hyde, answered that suit by denying the cruelty and soon after instituted a suit against his wife, which he charged her with ...

Published: Friday 16 December 1887

Newspaper: South Wales Echo

County: South Glamorgan, Wales

Type: Article | Words: 794 | Page: 3 | Tags: <u>News</u>

LAW INTELLIGENCE

... late an officer in her Maiesty's service, and niece of Admiral Rowley, prayed for judicial separation from her husband, Mr. Frank Hyde, an artist, on the ground of cruelty, which he denied. In the second the husband prayed for the dissolution of his marriage ...

Published: Friday 16 December 1887

Newspaper: Morning Post

County: London, England

Type: Article | Words: 4546 | Page: 3 | Tags: none

THE LAW COURTS,

... first the wife, Florence Helen Louise Hyde, sued for a separation on the ground of her husband's cruelty. The husband, Mr. Frank Hyde, answered that suit by denying the cruelty and soon after instituted a suit against his wife, in which he charged her with ...

Published: Friday 16 December 1887

Newspaper: London Evening Standard

County: London, England

Type: Article | Words: 2195 | Page: 3 | Tags: none

STRANGE DIVORCE DISCLOSURES

... that she was the daughter of Captain John Angerstein Rowley, and niece of Admiral Rowley. She made the acquaintance of Mr. Frank Hyde (an artist), and after brief engagement she married him on the lst of November, 1881, at St. Luke's, Kensington. At that ...

Published: Friday 16 December 1887

Newspaper: Sheffield Evening Telegraph

County: South Yorkshire, England Type: Article | Words: 806 | Page: 3 | Tags: none LONDON, FRIDAY, December 16

... before him the cases in which Ms. Hyde prayed for a judicial separation, on the ground of cruelty, from her husband, M(r. Frank Hyde, an artist, who petitioned for the dissolution of his marriage, alleging misconduct on the part of Mrs. Hyde with Correspondents ... **Published:** Friday 16 December 1887

Newspaper: London Daily News

County: London, England

Type: Article | Words: 1446 | Page: 4 | Tags: News

LAW INTELLIGENCE

... Hyde was the daughter of Captain John Angerstein, Rowley, and niece of Admiral Rowley. She made the acquaintance of Mr. Frank, Hyde (in artist), and after a brief engagement she married him on the 1st of November, 18 81, at St. Luko's, Kensington. At that ...

Published: Friday 16 December 1887

Newspaper: London Daily News

County: London, England Type: Article | Words: 5411 | Page: 6 | Tags: <u>Crime and Punishment</u>

DIVORCE SUIT

... Florence Ellen Louise Hyde, said she was daughter of Captain John Angerstein Rowley, niece Admiral Rowley. She made the aquaintance of Mr. Frank Hyde (an artist), and after a brief engagement she married him on the lst November! 1881, St. Luke's, Kensington.

Published: Friday 16 December 1887 Newspaper: <u>Globe</u>

County: London, England

Type: Article | Words: 1070 | Page: 6 | Tags: none

THE DIVORCE CASE

... Friday. In the first suit the wife sought a decree of judicial separation, on the grounds of the cruelty of her husband, Mr. Frank- Hyde, an artist. He denied the charge, and in a cross petition he alleged adultery on the part-of his wife with Percy and Douglas ...

Published: Saturday 17 December 1887 Newspaper: <u>Gloucester Citizen</u> County: Gloucestershire, England Type: Article | Words: 518 | Page: 3 | Tags: none REMARKABLE DIVORCE DIS-.CLOSURES

... late an officer in Her Majesty 'a service, and niece of Admiral Rowley, prayed for judicial separation from

her husband, Mr Frank Hyde, an artist, on the ground of cruelty, which he denied. In the second the husband prayed for the dissolution of his marriage ...

Published: Saturday 17 December 1887 Newspaper: <u>Dundee Courier</u>

County: Angus, Scotland

Type: Article | Words: 755 | Page: 3 | Tags: none

DIVORCE CASE

... Thursday. In the first suit the wife sought a decree of judicial separation on the ground of the cruelty of her husband, Mr. Frank Hyde, artist. He denied the charge, and, in cross petition, alleged adultery on part of bis wife with Percy and Douglas Fellgate ...

Published: Saturday 17 December 1887 Newspaper: <u>Globe</u>

County: London, England

Type: Article | Words: 930 | Page: 2 | Tags: none

LAW INTELLIGENCE

... Thursday. In the first suit I the wife sought a decree of judicial separation on the ground of the cruelty of her husband, Mr. Frank Hyde, an artist he denied the charge, and, in a cross petition Alleged adultery on the part, of his wife with Percy and Douglas ... **Published:** Saturday 17 December 1887 **Newspaper:** Morning Post

County: London, England Type: Article | Words: 2837 | Page: 2 | Tags: none REMARKABLE DIVORCE DISCLOSURES

... late officer in Her Majesty's service, and niece of Admiral Rowley, prayed for judicial separation from her husband, Mr Frank Hyde, an artist, on the ground of cruelty, which he denied. In the second the husband prayed for the dissolution of his marriage ...

Published: Saturday 17 December 1887

Newspaper: Dundee Courier

County: Angus, Scotland

Type: Article | Words: 729 | Page: 3 | Tags: none

In the Divorce Division on Thursday, Sir James Hannen had before him the cases in which Mrs. Hyde prayed ...

... before him the cases in which Mrs. Hyde prayed for a judicial separation, on the ground of cruelty, from her husband, Mr. Frank Hyde, an artist, who petitioned for the dissolution of his marriage, alleging misconduct on the part of Mrs. Hyde with co-respondents ...

Published: Saturday 17 December 1887

Newspaper: Derby Daily Telegraph

County: Derbyshire, England

Type: Advertisement | Words: 306 | Page: 3 | Tags: none

LAW INTELLIGENCE

... Florence Ellen Louise, Hyde sought a decree of judcial separation on the ground of the alleged cruelty of her husband, Mr. 0 Frank Hyde, who was stated to be an artist living at Chelsea. He denied the charge, and in a cross-suit he alleged misconduct on the ...

Published: Saturday 17 December 1887

Newspaper: London Daily News

County: London, England

Type: Article | Words: 4083 | Page: 3 | Tags: Crime and Punishment

DIVORCE DISCLOSURES

... that she was the , daughter of Captain John Angerstein Rowley, and niece of Admiral Rowley. She made the acquaintance of Mr. Frank Hyde (an artist), and after a brief engagement she married him on the Ist November, 1881, at St. Luke s, Kensington. At that time ...

Published: Saturday 17 December 1887

Newspaper: <u>Sheffield Daily Telegraph</u>

County: South Yorkshire, England Type: Article | Words: 745 | Page: 6 | Tags: none

CURIOUS DIVORCE CASE

... Florence Ellen Louisa Hyde sought a decree of judicial separation on the ground of the alleged cruelty of her husband, Mr. Frank Hyde, who was stated to be an artist living at Chelsea. He denied the charge, and in a cross-suit he alleged misconduct on the ...

Published: Sunday 18 December 1887

Newspaper: <u>Reynolds's Newspaper</u>

County: London, England

Type: Article | Words: 2286 | Page: 5 | Tags: Crime and Punishment

I I THE REMARKABLE DIVORCE I I SUIT. '

... late an officer in her Majesty's service, and a niece of Admiral Rowley, prayed for judicial separation from her husband, Frank Hyde, an artist, on the ground of cruelty, which be denied. In the second petition the husband prayed for the dissolution of ...

Published: Monday 19 December 1887

Newspaper: South Wales Echo

County: South Glamorgan, Wales

Type: Article | Words: 316 | Page: 3 | Tags: News

THE HYDE DIVORCE CASE

... late officer in her Majesty's service, and a niece of Admiral Rowley, prayed for judicial separation from her husband, Frank Hyde, an artist, on the ground of cruelty, which he denied. In the second petition the husband prayed for the dissolution of ...

Published: Monday 19 December 1887 Newspaper: <u>Gloucester Citizen</u> County: Gloucestershire, England Type: Article | Words: 282 | Page: 3 | Tags: none

A LONDON DIVORCE CASE

... Captain Rowley, late officer in her service, and niece Admiral Rowley, prayed for judicial separation from her husband, Frank Hyde, an artist on the the grounds of his cruelty, which he denied. In the second petition he prayed for the dissolution of his marriage on the ...

Published: Monday 19 December 1887 Newspaper: Edinburgh Evening News County: Midlothian, Scotland Type: Article | Words: 274 | Page: 4 | Tags: none

SINGULAR DIVORCE SUIT

... Florence Ellen Louisa Hyde sought a decree of judicial separation on the ground of the alleged cruelty of her husband, Mr. Frank Hyde, who was stated to artist living at Chelsea. denied the charge, and in a cross-suit he alleged misconduct the part of his ...

Published: Monday 19 December 1887

Newspaper: Western Morning News

County: Devon, England

Type: Article | Words: 900 | Page: 8 | Tags: none

LA W INTELLIGENCE

... Florence Ellen Louisa Hyde sought a decree of judicial separation on the ground of the alleged cruelty of her husband, Mr. Frank Hyde, who was stated to be an artist living at Chelsea. He denied the charge, and in a cross suit he alleged misconduct on the ...

Published: Monday 19 December 1887

Newspaper: Morning Post

County: London, England

Type: Article | Words: 1190 | Page: 6 | Tags: none

THE ENGLISH CRICKETERS IN AUSTRALIA

... Florence Ellen Louisa Hyde sought a decree of judicial separation on the ground of the alleged cruelty of her husband, Mr. Frank Hyde, who was stated to be artist living at Chelsea. He denied the charge, and in a cross-suit he alleged misconduct on the part ...

Published: Monday 19 December 1887

Newspaper: Manchester Courier and Lancashire General Advertiser

County: Greater Manchester, England

Type: Article | Words: 3169 | Page: 8 | Tags: none

LAW INTELLIGENCE

... Florence Ellen Louisa Hyde sought a decree of judicial separation on the ground of the alleged cruelty of her husband, Yr. Frank Hyde, who was stated to he an artist living at Chelsea. He denied the charge, and in a cross-suit he alleged misconduct ml the ...

Published: Monday 19 December 1887

Newspaper: London Daily News

County: London, England

Type: Article | Words: 1385 | Page: 6 | Tags: Crime and Punishment

SINGULAR DIVORCE SUIT

... Florence Ellen Louisa Hyde sought a decree of judicial separation on the ground of the alleged cruelty of her husband, Mr. Frank Hyde, who was stated to artist living at Chelsea. denied the charge, and in .» cross-suit he alleged misconduct the part of his ...

Published: Monday 19 December 1887

Newspaper: Western Morning News

County: Devon, England

Type: Article | Words: 900 | Page: 8 | Tags: none

LA W INTELLIGENCE

... Florence Ellen Louisa Hyde sought a decree of judicial separation on the ground of the alleged cruelty of her husband, Mr. Frank Hyde, who was stated to be an artist living at Chelsea. He denied the charge, and in a cross suit he alleged misconduct on the ...

Published: Monday 19 December 1887 Newspaper: <u>Morning Post</u> County: London, England Type: Article | Words: 1190 | Page: 6 | Tags: none

ULSTER WINTER ASSIZES

... Rowley. late an officer in her Majesty's service, and a niece of Admiral Rowley, prayed for j ?? separation from her husbaud. Frank Hyde, an anist, on the ground of cruelty, which he denied. In the second petition the husband prayed for the dissolution of his ...

Published: Tuesday 20 December 1887

Newspaper: Belfast News-Letter

County: Antrim, Northern Ireland

Type: Article | Words: 3651 | Page: 3 | Tags: Crime and Punishment

DIVORCE CaISE

... late an officer in her Majesty's service, and a niece of Admiral Rowley, prayed for judicial separation from her husband, Frank Hyde, an artist, on the ground of cruelty, which he denied. In the second petition the husband prayed for the dissolution of ...

Published: Saturday 24 December 1887

Newspaper: Worcester Journal

County: Worcestershire, England

Type: Article | Words: 297 | Page: 6 | Tags: none

MACHINERY IN CHILI

... John Rowley, late officer in her Majesty's service, Admiral Rowley, prayed for judicial separation from her husband, Mr. Frank Hyde, artist, on the ground of cruelty, which he denied. In the second the husband prayed for the dissolution of Mrs Hyde's...

Published: Saturday 24 December 1887

Newspaper: Canterbury Journal, Kentish Times and Farmers' Gazette

County: Kent, England

Type: Article | Words: 2405 | Page: 6 | Tags: none

REMARKABLE DIVORCE SUIT

... Rowley, late officer in her Majesty's service, and niece Admiral Rowley, prayed for judicial separation from her husband, Mr. Frank Hyde, an artist, on the ground of cruelty, which denied. In the second the husband prayed for the dissolution of his marriage ...

Published: Saturday 24 December 1887

Newspaper: Staffordshire Chronicle

County: Staffordshire, England

Type: Article | Words: 883 | Page: 7 | Tags: none

An Artist's Divorce Suit

... late an officer in her Majesty's service, and a niece of Admiral Rowley, prayed for judicial separation from her husband, Frank Hyde, an artist, on the ground of cruelty, which he denied. In the second petition the husband prayed for dissolution of his ...

Published: Saturday 24 December 1887

Newspaper: Worcestershire Chronicle

County: Worcestershire, England

Type: Article | Words: 544 | Page: 6 | Tags: none

THE HYDE DIVORCE CASE

... Florence Ellen Lousia Hyde sought a decree of judicial separation on the ground of the alleged cruelty of her husband, Mr. Frank Hyde who was stated to be artist living at Chelsea, fie denied the charge, and in a cross-suit he alleged misconduct on the of ...

Published: Saturday 24 December 1887

Newspaper: Manchester Courier and Lancashire General Advertiser

County: Greater Manchester, England

Type: Article | Words: 217 | Page: 16 | Tags: none

REMARK ABLE DIVORCE SUIT

... late an officer in her Majesty's services and niece of Admiral Rowley, prayed for judicial separation from her husband, Mr. Frank Hyde, artist, on the grounds of cruelty, which he denied. In the second the husband prayed for the dissolution of his marriage with ...

Published: Saturday 24 December 1887 Newspaper: Whitstable Times and Herne Bay Herald County: Kent, England

Type: Article | Words: 900 | Page: 6 | Tags: none

Singular Divorce Case

... Florence Ellen Louisa Hyde sought decree of judicial separation on the ground of the alleged cruelty of her husband, Mr. Frank Hyde, who was stated to be an artist living at Chelsea. denied the charge, and in a cross suit he alleged misconduct on the part ...

Published: Saturday 24 December 1887 Newspaper: Worcestershire Chronicle County: Worcestershire, England Type: Article | Words: 202 | Page: 6 | Tags: none

REMARKABLE DIVORCE SUIT

... Into aa officer in her MaJaetyVeerviea. aad niece of Admiral Rowley prayed for a tUrinl separation from her huaitand, Mr. Frank Hyde, aa artist, on the ground of cruelty, whichhe denied, b tbs second the husband praved for the dissolution hie marriage with ...

Published: Saturday 24 December 1887 Newspaper: Aldershot Military Gazette County: Hampshire, England

Type: Article | Words: 842 | Page: 6 | Tags: none THE SUGAR BOUNTIES CONFERENCE

... Florence Ellen Louisa Hyde sought a deoree of judicial separation on the ground 07 the a~ls ed cruelty of her husbhnd, MIr. Frank Hyde, who ,xas stated to be an artist living at Chelsec. He denied the charge, and

in a crose-suit he alleged misconduct on the ...

Published: Sunday 25 December 1887 Newspaper: Reynolds's Newspaper

County: London, England

Type: Article | Words: 1017 | Page: 6 | Tags: News **EXHIBITIONS**

... been prepared. Not the least of these is the **Blue Grotto of Capri**, which has been designed, painted, and constructed by Mr. Frank Hyde for Sig. Florio. This is a faithful miniature reproduction of the celebrated grotto. When inside the visitor is greeted ...

Published: Friday 18 May 1888 Newspaper: The Stage County: London, England Type: Article | Words: 2057 | Page: 12 | Tags: none

POWER OF THE DIVORCE COURT

... obedience to its decree by sequestrating the property of adivorced wife guilty of contempt of Court. the present case Mr. Frank Hyde, artist, obtained on the 16th December 1887, a decree dissolving his marriage with his wife, on the ground of her adultery ...

Published: Thursday 07 June 1888

Newspaper: Sheffield Evening Telegraph County: South Yorkshire, England

Type: Article | Words: 239 | Page: 2 | Tags: none

THE LAW COURTS

... obedience to its decree by so sequestrating the property of a divorced wife guilty of contempt of **Court.** In the present case Mr. Frank Hyde, an artist, obtained in December, 1887, a decree dissolving his marriage with his wife on the ground of her adultery, aud ...

Published: Thursday 07 June 1888

Newspaper: London Evening Standard

County: London, England

Type: Article | Words: 1872 | Page: 3 | Tags: none **DIVORCED BUT DEFIANT**

... DIVORCED BUT DEFIANT. Lord Justice Cotton, Dowen, and Fry on Wednesday na iroporUnt jodgnisn;. Mr. Frank Hyde, ao artist, obtained in Drcemlx r, 1887. decree dissolving bis marriage, and the judge gave him the custody of his children, both under six years ...

Published: Friday 08 June 1888 Newspaper: Eastern Daily Press County: Norfolk, England Type: Article | Words: 2891 | Page: 4 | Tags: none **RUSSIA'S WAR INDEMNITY** ... sanctioning the negotiations. DIVORCED BUT DEFIANT. Lord ... Published: Friday 08 June 1888 **Newspaper:** Eastern Evening News County: Norfolk, England Type: Article | Words: 441 | Page: 2 | Tags: none The Prince acd Princess of Wales left Marlborough House yesterday for Sandringham, where will spend Christmas... ... which Karl Grey Dock, Dundee, ia glorified; aud wine humoroua tranwiipt. of the rolliekiup iife of The Monk of Old, by Frank Hyde, are all worthy of and will well repay careful scrutiny. Tut Kev. Alexander Webeter, Unitarian Church, Aberdeen, haa accepted ... Published: Tuesday 23 December 1890 **Newspaper:** Dundee Advertiser County: Angus, Scotland Type: Article | Words: 2243 | Page: 7 | Tags: none LOCAL NEWS ... Church an address was given on the edifice. Rival Monasteries; very humorous; artist proof; after the noted picture by Frank Hyde. _>ow on view.— Airey, Railway-road, Blackburn. — Al>VT. Presentation to a Cookery Teacher. -On Wednesday evening a social ... Published: Saturday 21 May 1892 **Newspaper: Blackburn Standard** County: Lancashire, England Type: Article | Words: 4247 | Page: 5 | Tags: none LIVELY MEETING OF FAEMEKS ... Baths in England. Flemiug-square, Blackburn.-Rival Monastries Very humorous Artist Proof, after the noted picture by Frank Hyde. Now on view, Airey's, Railway-road, Blackburn.—A nvT M'Kie'a Edinburgh Wine Storea, Flemingsquare and Church-street (nest ... Published: Monday 23 May 1892 **Newspaper:** Northern Daily Telegraph County: Lancashire, England Type: Article | Words: 1504 | Page: 3 | Tags: none A GOOD SAMARITAN ... d Tonic power and endurance. See page --- Advt. "Rival Monasteries.** Very humorous Artist Proof, after the noted picture Frank Hyde. Kow on view. Airey's, Railway-road, Blackburn.— Advt M'Kie's Wine Storea, Fleming•quare and Church-street (next the Cld ... Published: Tuesday 24 May 1892 Newspaper: Northern Daily Telegraph County: Lancashire, England Type: Article | Words: 2090 | Page: 3 | Tags: none

AT THE ROYAL ARCADE GALLERY

... AT THE ROYAL ARCADE GALLERY. [RT EOTHEN.] Honours are divided between Mr. Frank Hyde and Mr. F. Moscheles, son of the eminent composer, Ignaz Moacheles. Mr. Hyde has two companion pictures, le Surprise and Encore une Surprise, which exhibit this ... Published: Tuesday 06 December 1892 Newspaper: Bury and Norwich Post County: Suffolk, England Type: Article | Words: 1456 | Page: 7 | Tags: none SALES BY PRIVATE TREATY. BOA.—Lady has for immediate private disposal a real Tail Fur Boa. very dark brown, 10 feet

... Drawings, amongst which will be found several Academy Pictures by W. E. Norton. IJ. Horace Hoyper, U. J. Kionard, A. Hick, jun, Frank Hyde, T. K. Miles. Max Sinclair, Kate Gray, and many other celebrated arti.-ts numerous mention. This is important collection ... Published: Friday 06 January 1893 **Newspaper:** Sunderland Daily Echo and Shipping Gazette County: Tyne and Wear, England Type: Advertisement | Words: 1165 | Page: 2 | Tags: none SALES BY PRIVATE TREATY. BE DISPOSED Privately, a handsome Span- ish Solid MAHOGANY SIDEBOARD, with plate. ; PAINTING-: and Drawings, among.-t whictt found several Academy Pictures VV. E. J. Horace Hopper, ti. J. Kbsanrd, A. Uics, jun., Frank Hyde, I. U. Miles, Max Kate Gray, and many othe ... Published: Tuesday 10 January 1893 Newspaper: Sunderland Daily Echo and Shipping Gazette County: Tyne and Wear, England Type: Advertisement | Words: 1185 | Page: 2 | Tags: none SALES BY PRIVATE TREATY. GAS ENGINE. 8-horse, Otto; may be seen working in Birmingham ; replaced by 5, St. Nich ... Drawings, amongst which will found several Academy Pictures by W. E. Norton. Horace Hooper, H. J. Kinuard. A. Hick, juu., Frank Hyde, T. it. Miles. Max Sincla.r, Kate Gray, and many other celebrated artists too numerous to mention, is an important collection ... Published: Wednesday 11 January 1893 Newspaper: Sunderland Daily Echo and Shipping Gazette County: Tyne and Wear, England Type: Advertisement | Words: 1162 | Page: 2 | Tags: none WANTED, WJR> ?ARIMENTS—Sitting and a 1 ms.--Apply, Winsor 62, High-etreel 'll by Single Miulrma. BEDROOM V and following well-known artists W. E. Norton, J. Horace Hooper, H. J. Kinnaird, A. Hulk, junr, F. Salt, H. Kern, Kate Gray, Frank Hyde, and many ethers, most of whom are regular exhibitors the Royal Academy and other leading exhibitions. Note, as this is ... Published: Saturday 14 January 1893 Newspaper: Grantham Journal **County:** Lincolnshire, England

Type: Advertisement | Words: 1290 | Page: 5 | Tags: none

INDEX TO THE

... to our advertisement columns. Don't **Move ! It's Only a Fly."— This is the title of a beautiful plate, after the painting of Frank Hyde, published by Messrs. Louis Wolff and Co., of the International Galleries,** 215, Tottenham Court-road. No lover of high art ... Published: Saturday 14 January 1893 Newspaper: <u>Sporting Life</u> County: London, England Type: Article | Words: 977 | Page: 4 | Tags: none

THEATRICAL LITIGATION

... by Miss Elwyn. MEsseS Loutis WOLFF and Co., of Tottenbram-court- road, have just published an engraving of a picture, by Frank Hyde, called, we believe, **Don't move, it's only a fly** 1 It represents an artist about to brush away from I the person of his ... **Published:** Saturday 14 January 1893 **Newspaper:** <u>The Era</u> **County:** London, England **Type:** Article | Words: 741 | Page: 11 | Tags: <u>News</u> **BELFAST ART SOCIETY** ... first-rate London artists at work, and never yet have I seen one attempt the drawing or painting of a figure from imagination. **Frank Hyde's Tug of War** offered many facilities for cheap painting; and although he may have duplicated his monks, I never yet found ... **Published:** Thursday 02 February 1893

Newspaper: Belfast News-Letter

County: Antrim, Northern Ireland Type: Article | Words: 3683 | Page: 6 | Tags: <u>News</u>

By FRANK HYDE

... By FRANK HYDE. from 10 to ON* ... Published: Thursday 23 February 1893 Newspaper: <u>Brighton Gazette</u> County: East Sussex, England Type: Article | Words: 7 | Page: 4 | Tags: none

OIST XTIEW

... OIST AT THUin lir, THK A.X. DON'T MOVE, It's only a Fly." **By FRANK HYDE**. from 10 B, OKX i « to 8, LOWTHER CAMERON'S COALS. yOWTHER AND OAMERON •in* DIEBCT AND SOLI RBPRKBKNTATITM FOB THIS DISTRICT OF RXTBNBITR An.lhanfon. te wmlSob to Mtpylr GOAL of Rxmuml ... Published: Saturday 25 February 1893 Newspaper: Brighton Gazette County: East Sussex, England Type: Article | Words: 58 | Page: 4 | Tags: none <u>OUST -VIEW</u> ... OUST -VIEW at raaia OH.XOXITA.X. FICTTTBBI, DON'T MOVE, It's only a Fly." **By FRANK** HYDE. from 10 8, OKI awTT.r.rwn ; e B, ... Published: Thursday 02 March 1893 Newspaper: Brighton Gazette County: East Sussex, England Type: Article | Words: 23 | Page: 5 | Tags: none

oi<=''' a='''>

... -view AT THKIK -pf?TTr T-Tn A.Xjlj'Bli'Y'. THU OHIOXHAX. DON'T MOVE, It s only a Fly." By FRANK HYDE. from 10 6, OVX 0, SIXPENCE. CENTRAL raCIT STORE. PE*FERSt CENTRAL FRUIT STORE. English and Foreign Fruiterer and Florist, 148. NORTEC STREET, BRIGHTON ...

Published: Saturday 04 March 1893 Newspaper: Brighton Gazette County: East Sussex, England Type: Illustrated | Words: 73 | Page: 4 | Tags: none

which will

..., M.P., on the matter, and has consented to lend the following selection from his capital gallery "The Jackdaw of Rheims," Frank Hyde ; "Heilman inventing his comb* leg machine," F. W. W. Topharo. KA.; "Market Day at Perugia," Alfred Elmore, A.; "Coast ... Published: Wednesday 07 June 1893 Newspaper: Bradford Daily Telegraph County: West Yorkshire, England Type: Article | Words: 2497 | Page: 2, 3 | Tags: none

(lUttclions

... drapery, standard lamp and fittings, water-colour drawings by T. B. Hardy, H. Cofflaner. Vernon, fare, and othurs; pair prints Frank Hyde, costly photographs, plant Jardinier* and plants, Brussels carpet, skin rugs, wicker and fancy tables, 7-octave vertical ...

Published: Thursday 22 June 1893 Newspaper: <u>Western Morning News</u> County: Devon, England Type: Article | Words: 606 | Page: 1 | Tags: none gluttons ... mantel drapery, standard lamp and fittings, enter colour T. B. Hardy, H. Cofßaner. Vernon, Clare, and ethers; **pair prints Frank Hyde**, costly photographs, plant jartllnlers and plants. Brussels carpet, skin ruga, wicker and fancy tables. 7-octave verticil ...

Published: Friday 23 June 1893

Newspaper: Western Morning News

County: Devon, England

Type: Article | Words: 1226 | Page: 1 | Tags: none

BIRTHS. •rnuß.—Jane 22nd, the residence her mother. 10, Mutly. the wife Hugh Pedlar, son. Jaac 22nd. Bailway ..

... mantel draperv, standard lamp and flutngs, water-colour drawings X. B. Hardy. H. Colßaner. Vernon, Ow*. and r.thtra; by **Frank Hyde**, costly photog«ph», plant jardiniere* and plants. Brussels carpet, skin rug*, wicker sod fancy tables, 7-octave vertiesl ...

Published: Monday 26 June 1893

Newspaper: Western Morning News

County: Devon, England

Type: Article | Words: 852 | Page: 1 | Tags: none

THE NEXT SALE

... mantel drapery, standard lamp and fitting*, water-colour drawing* X. B. Hardy, H. Cofflamr, Vernon, Clare, and others; **prints Frank Hyde**, costly photographs, plant Jardiniere* and plants, Brussels carpet, skin ruga, wicker and fancy tables, 7-ocuve vertical ...

Published: Tuesday 27 June 1893

Newspaper: Western Morning News

County: Devon, England

Type: Article | Words: 1594 | Page: 1 | Tags: none

Ko. 6, St. Jatres place. Eut, Plymouth.—Attractive Sale Furniture. Oil Paintings. Water-Colour Drawings. Pro-1 ..

... mantel drapery, standard lamp and fittings, alter-colour drawings T. B. Hardy, U. CofHancr. Veruon, 'lire, and others, **prints Frank Hyde**, costly photographs. pbot jardinieres and plants. carpet, skin rugs. •Idler and fancy tables, 7-octave vertical grand ptanof ...

Published: Wednesday 28 June 1893 Newspaper: Western Morning News

County: Devon, England

Type: Article | Words: 349 | Page: 1 | Tags: none

PEDRICK AND BRICE, Proprietors

... drsperr, standard lamp and tit tin^{**}, water-colour drawings T. B. Hardy. H. Cofflamr. Venion, Clare, and others; **prints Frank Hyde**, costly photographs, plant jardinieres and plants. Brustels carpet, skin rugs. '* r • u fancy tables, 7-ociavo vertical ...

Published: Thursday 29 June 1893

Newspaper: Western Morning News

County: Devon, England

Type: Article | Words: 1449 | Page: 1 | Tags: none

Plcstt n Momin;

... draper?, standard'Tamp and flttiogs, water-colour drawn res T. 15. Hardy. ll.' Coffianer. Vernon, Clare, and other*; **prints Frank Hyde**, costly photo graphs, plant Jardinieres and plants. Binsaels carpet, akin rocs, wicker and Line)' tables, 7-octave vert ...

Published: Saturday 01 July 1893

Newspaper: Western Morning News

County: Devon, England

Type: Article | Words: 893 | Page: 1 | Tags: none

<u>NEW FRENCH SHIRTINGS. NEW OXFORD SHIRTINGS. NEW CEYLON SHIRTINGS. jIT,</u> <u>QUALITY, AND TincUoM for Self-Meas'-mrmt ..</u>

... trimmed mantel draperv. standard lamp and Ouiogs. drawings by T. B. Hardy, U. Cofflaner. Vernon, Clare, and others; **prints Frank Hyde**, costly photographs, plant jardioieres and plants. Brussels carpet, skin rug*, sod fancy tables. 7-octave vertical grand ...

Published: Monday 03 July 1893

Newspaper: Western Morning News

County: Devon, England

Type: Article | Words: 2025 | Page: 1 | Tags: none

<u>4 AUCTION SALES. BY MR. ELLIS ABRAHAMS, FINE ART SALE ROOM, 31, LONG ROW.</u> <u>IMPORTANT SALE OF CHOICE cREMARQUE and</u>

... Strutt Marcus Stone, R. A. Sir F. Leighton, Rosa. Bonheur G. A. Holmes P. R. A. Dendy Sadler J. Sant, R.A. • Frank Dicksee, Frank Hvde Fredk. Goodall, Edwin Long, B.A. R.A. a.nd. other Eminent Artists, amongst which will be found. In Love, Wedded, Rival ... Published: Tuesday 07 November 1893 **Newspaper:** Nottingham Journal County: Nottinghamshire, England Type: Article | Words: 303 | Page: 4 | Tags: none BY KR. ELLIS ABRAHAMS. SALE THIS DAY. PINE ART SALE ROOM, 31. LONG ROW. **IMPORTANT SALE** <u>OF CHOICERFAMARQUE</u> and Alfred Strutt Ma.reus Stone, R.A. Sir F. Leighton, Rosa Bunheur A. Hohaes P.R.A. Dewily Seidler J. Sant, R.A. Frank Ltieksee, Frank Hyde, Fredk. Goodall, Edwin Lon. 4, R.A. ILA: and other Ertdueat Artists, oinongst whialt will be found. In Love, Wedded, ... Published: Wednesday 08 November 1893 **Newspaper: Nottingham Journal** County: Nottinghamshire, England Type: Article | Words: 952 | Page: 4 | Tags: none SIm-ItAXASK has for the time rested its aflections, or at least its choice, upon a broken reed ... the city is ftlKt likely to coma under the censure of the Magistrates . This is a work called Cupid 's Revenge, by Frank Hyde, valued at £1600, It is being exhibited nt M Jjuchanan Street, and is a largesize . representation of VenUB stantlillR ... Published: Friday 06 April 1894 Newspaper: The Scotsman County: Midlothian, Scotland Type: Article | Words: 9558 | Page: 4 | Tags: none THE ABERDEEN WEEKLY JOURNAL, WEDNESDAY APRIL 11, 1894 ... intention contest the case should the police insist upon taking action. Cupid s Revenge," the picture objected to, is by Frank Hyde, and depicts Venus standing beside pool where she has been bathing. In the distance Oupid is making off with the lady's ... Published: Wednesday 11 April 1894 Newspaper: Aberdeen Press and Journal County: Aberdeenshire, Scotland Type: Article | Words: 5805 | Page: 3, 4 | Tags: News -imSB D'AMOTJB. A Toflet Bn-ider for t_» ._>ktS'B whole of the STOCK of PROOF ENGRAVINGS, after the following artists :-- Luke FUdes AlmaTadema Sir F. Leighton B. W. Leader Frank Hyde DendySadler Miss Nicholls Heywood Hardy A. W. Strutt W. Hunt Herbert Schmabz Stanley Berkley and others; a few oil paintings ... Published: Monday 23 April 1894 Newspaper: London Evening Standard County: London, England

Type: Advertisement | Words: 41840 | Page: 1, 4, 8, 9, 10 | Tags: Classifieds

STEEPLE CHASE, HURDLE, AND FLAT RACE MEETING. Clw-fc the S. *!<••: Mr. tJeo. Benson. Mr. T. I.«wlcv. H.<='''' a=''''>

... tables. To all such, whether resident Glasgow elsewhere, we tender honest advice not to purchase (or look at for nothing) **Mr. Frank Hyde's latest work of art, entitled "Cupids Revenge."** To all others - that is to say. the majority of right minded people—tho ...

County: London, England Type: Article | Words: 1611 | Page: 4 | Tags: none

ART PUBLICATIONS

... plenty of vigour and life in sesse. which apparently published the painter. Hr. Uworgn Fame, Fytekley Cottage. Croydon. **Mr. Frank Hyde** conceptions are always distinguished humour wall grace, and nothing better thm way has been lamed than dainty engraving ...

Published: Thursday 31 May 1894

Newspaper: <u>Daily Telegraph & Courier (London)</u> County: London, England

Type: Article | Words: 364 | Page: 8 | Tags: none

Advertisements & Notices

... PAINTINGS AND WATER- 5rd COLOUR DRAWINGS, I at, Including that Celebrated Eugraved ?? .in he Work, ?? hCUPID'S REVENGE, to **By Frank Hyde,** Pronounced to-be one of the finest specimens of, cnd FLESH PAINTING iN EXISTENTD. -. . Is cr IJESSRS. BAILEY amd GILLER ...

Published: Monday 08 October 1894

Newspaper: <u>Western Mail</u> County: South Glamorgan, Wales

Type: Advertisement | Words: 12462 | Page: 1 | Tags: Advertisements & Notices

Advertising

... VALUABLE OIL. PAINTINGS AND WATER- COLOUR DRAWINGS, including that celebrated Engraved and Exhibited Work. CUPID'S RE VENGE, **by Frank Hyde**, pronounced to be one of the finest specimens of Flesh Painting in existence. MESSRS BAILEY and GILLER have great pleasure ...

Published: Monday 08 October 1894

Newspaper: South Wales Daily News

County: South Glamorgan, Wales Type: Advertisement | Words: 11095 | Page: 1 | Tags: Advertising

Advertising

... VALUABLE OIL PAINTINGS AND WATER- COLOUR DRAWINGS, including that celebrated Engraved and Exhibited Work, CUPID'S RE- VENGE, by **Frank Hyde**, pronounced to be one of the Finest specimens of Flesh Painting in existence MESSRS BAILEY and GILLER have great pleasure ... **Published**: Tuesday 09 October 1894

Newspaper: South Wales Daily News

County: South Glamorgan, Wales

Type: Advertisement | Words: 10748 | Page: 1 | Tags: Advertising

Advertisements & Notices

... enid abroedc, comlprising. nlpwyat~dl 450 Examples, and including mnytle well- knlown Works, 1CU1'ID'S REVENGE1, by, **Frank Hyde** (the 11, painter of 1 La Surpirise,' &c.t), is at refined and deti-. irteo ovreation sof the artist's brush, and admeittedtto ...

Published: Tuesday 09 October 1894

Newspaper: Western Mail

County: South Glamorgan, Wales

Type: Advertisement | Words: 11950 | Page: 1 | Tags: Advertisements & Notices

Advertising

... PAINTINGS AND WATER mm DRAWINGS, including that celebrated COLOUR Exhibited Work, CUPID'S REVENGE, by **Frank Hyde**, pronounced to be one of VPVCR by Frank Hyde, pronounced to be one of the finest specimens of Flesh Painting in existence. aSSkS BAILEY and GILLER have iVI ... **Published**: Wednesday 10 October 1894 **Newspaper**: <u>South Wales Daily News</u> **County**: South Glamorgan, Wales

Type: Advertisement | Words: 9947 | Page: 1 | Tags: Advertising

Advertisements & Notices

... Centres at hotme sad abroad, oomprising * 'pwasvde 450 Examples, end including many well. knownu Works. CUPID'S REVENGE, by **Frank Hyde** (the 11, puniter of La Surprise, ?? is a refined and deli- r2 orte creation of the ,ortist'e brnsh, aind admitted to ...

Published: Thursday 11 October 1894

Newspaper: Western Mail

County: South Glamorgan, Wales

Type: Advertisement | Words: 11367 | Page: 1 | Tags: Advertisements & Notices

... vf ^ntres at home and abroad, comprising upwards of 450 e*amples> autl including many well-known W

Published: Thursday 11 October 1894 Newspaper: <u>South Wales Daily News</u> County: South Glamorgan, Wales Type: Advertisement | Words: 10198 | Page: 1 | Tags: <u>Advertising</u> Advertising

... OIL PAINTINGS AND WATER- COLOUR DRAWINGS, including that .clebro.ted En ...

Published: Friday 12 October 1894

Newspaper: South Wales Daily News

County: South Glamorgan, Wales

Type: Advertisement | Words: 9611 | Page: 1 | Tags: Advertising

Advertisements & Notices

... DRAWINGS, Which have beekn ga~theered together fromnall the- lending Art Conetras ethni t]eo t~~v~sc~)5 Bpie ?? ?? ?? by, **Frank 'Hyde** (the0 aiter ot 1 La, surprise ?? is cc refined and deli-C eatehl creation ofsthel ?? breech, acd. atdmitted to be the hleeecreof ...

Published: Friday 12 October 1894

Newspaper: Western Mail

County: South Glamorgan, Wales

Type: Advertisement | Words: 9682 | Page: 1 | Tags: Advertisements & Notices

Advertising

... VALUABLE OIL PAINTINGS AND WATER-, COLOUR DRAWINGS, including that celebrated Epgraved and Fxhibit[^]d Work, **CUPIDS REVENGE**, by Frank Hyde, pronounced to be one of thw tines" specimen-, of Flesh Painting in existence. MESSRS BAILEY and GILLER have great pleasure ...

Published: Saturday 13 October 1894 Newspaper: South Wales Daily News

County: South Glamorgan, Wales

Type: Advertisement | Words: 9908 | Page: 1 | Tags: Advertising

Advertisements & Notices

... London, Ceomprising upwards of ITIL 50 examples, enid including many well-known exhibited weOks. \ Cupid's REVENGE, **By Frank Hyde**, BER Will Remanin on View for at Few Days treom Tera am, to Nisie pn.. Auction Offices, 3, Castle-stroet, Cardiff. (32981 ...

Published: Monday 15 October 1894

Newspaper: Western Mail

County: South Glamorgan, Wales

Type: Advertisement | Words: 11507 | Page: 1 | Tags: Advertisements & Notices

Advertising

... Galleries, London, comprising upwards of 450 examples, and including many well-known exhibited works. CUPID'S REVENGE (by Frank Hyde) will remain on view for a few days from 10 a.m. to 8 p.m. 8701 Auctiom Office, 3, Castle-street. Cardiff. oALK TO-MORROW ...

Published: Tuesday 16 October 1894

Newspaper: South Wales Daily News

County: South Glamorgan, Wales

Type: Advertisement | Words: 10106 | Page: 1 | Tags: Advertising

Advertising

... Iternational Galleries, London, niT^n°»n °l. examples, and including CUPID'S Revenge™.n exhibited works will remain on v^YENGE (**by Frank Hyde**) Ain>hn» a few days from 10 a.m. to oa " 8701 Cardiff. •rwoc.r^^ CAI?^?T, NORTH-ROAD, .^arS1- b?«SS^> ani COOKE will >lso ...**Published:** Saturday 20 October 1894 **Newspaper:** South Wales Daily News County: South Glamorgan, Wales

Type: Advertisement | Words: 11272 | Page: 1 | Tags: Advertising

Advertising

... Galleries, London, comprising upwards of 460 example*, and irtdttding many well-known exhibited works. **CUPID'S REVENGE (by Frank Hyde)** will remain on view for a few days fiom 10 a.m. to Auction Office, 3, Castle-street. Cardiff. GLANBAIDEN, Thre miles from ...

Published: Monday 22 October 1894

Newspaper: South Wales Daily News

County: South Glamorgan, Wales

Type: Advertisement | Words: 10385 | Page: 1 | Tags: Advertising

... Galleries, London, comprising upwards of 450 examples, and including many well-known exhibited works. CUPID'S REVENGE (by Frank Hyde) will remain on view for a few days from 10 a.m. to 9 p.m. 2867 SALE TO-MORROW. WITHOUT RESERVE. On THURSDAY NEXT, OCTOBER ... Published: Wednesday 24 October 1894 **Newspaper:** South Wales Daily News County: South Glamorgan, Wales Type: Advertisement | Words: 11438 | Page: 1 | Tags: Advertising Advertising ... and landscape. The whole collection is throughout one of great merit, and includes such works as Cupid's Revenge, by Frank Hyde (admitted to be a perfect specimen of flesh-painting) The Gloworm, by Averhauser Winter in Poland, by Bredow and many ... Published: Saturday 27 October 1894 Newspaper: South Wales Echo County: South Glamorgan, Wales Type: Advertisement | Words: 3950 | Page: 2 | Tags: Advertising -SALE OF HIGH-CLASS OIL-PAINTINGS ... and landscape. The whole collec- tion is throughout one of great merib, and includes such works as Cupid's Revenge, by Frank Hyde (admitted to be a perfect specimen of flesh-painting) The Gloworm, by Aver- hauser Winter in Poland, by Bredow and many ... Published: Saturday 27 October 1894 Newspaper: South Wales Echo County: South Glamorgan, Wales Type: Article | Words: 133 | Page: 2 | Tags: News Advertising ... CASTLE), CARDIFF. GREAT EXHIBITION AND SALE OF HIGH- CLASS AND VALUABLE OIL PAINTINGS, 'Including the original Cupid's REVENGE, by FRANK HYDE, Admitted to be the finest specimen of flesh painting in exisD:-e. and arranged to continue this important on TUEDA y. October ... Published: Saturday 27 October 1894 Newspaper: South Wales Echo County: South Glamorgan, Wales **TAdvertising** ... CARDIFF. GREAT EXHIBITION AND SALE OF HIGH. CLASS AND VALUABLE OIL PAINTINGS, 'Including the ori ... Published: Monday 29 October 1894 Newspaper: South Wales Echo County: South Glamorgan, Wales Type: Advertisement | Words: 15034 | Page: 1 | Tags: Advertising ype: Advertisement | Words: 14614 | Page: 1 | Tags: Advertising Advertising ... CARDIFF. GREAT EXHIBITION AND SALE OF HIGH CLASS AND VALUABLE OIL PAINTINGS, Including the original CUPID'S REVENCE, by FRANK HYDE, Admitted to be the finest specimen of fiesh painting in existence MESSRS BAILEY AND GILLER have arranged to continue this ... Published: Tuesday 30 October 1894 Newspaper: South Wales Echo County: South Glamorgan, Wales Type: Advertisement | Words: 13520 | Page: 1 | Tags: Advertising

Advertising

... CARDIFF. GREAT EXHIBITION AND SALE OF HIGH* CLASS AND VALUABLE OIL PAINTINGS, Including nhe original **CUPID'S REVENGE, by FRANK HYDE**, Admitted to be the finest specimen of flesh painting It existence. MESSRS BAILEY and GILLER have J?.A. arranged to continue ... **Published:** Wednesday 31 October 1894 **Newspaper:** South Wales Echo **County:** South Glamorgan, Wales **Type:** Advertisement | **Words:** 14234 | **Page:** 1 | **Tags:** Advertising

... CARDIFF. GREAT EXHIBITION AND SALE OF RIGa. CLASS AND VALUABLE OIL PAINTINGS, Induding the original CUPID'S REVENCE, by FRANK HYDE, to be the finest specimen of fiesh painting existence. MESSRS BAILEY and GILLER have arranged to continue this important ... Published: Thursday 01 November 1894 Newspaper: South Wales Echo County: South Glamorgan, Wales Type: Advertisement | Words: 13699 | Page: 1 | Tags: Advertising Advertising ... CARDIFF. GREAT EXHIBITION AND SALE OF IDGH. CLASS AND VALUABLE OIL PAINTINGS, Including the original CUPID'S REVENCE,' by FRANK HYDE, Admitted to be the finest specimen of fiesh painting eX1stence. MESSRS BAILEY and GILLER arranged to continue this important Published: Friday 02 November 1894 **Newspaper:** South Wales Echo County: South Glamorgan, Wales Type: Advertisement | Words: 13789 | Page: 1 | Tags: Advertising **Advertisements & Notices** ... SIXPENCE. 79 GRAFTON STREET. NOW ON EXHIBITION, 350 VALUABLE OIL PAINTINGS. ADMISSION FREE. AL5O, 'CUPID'S REVENGE (Frank Hyde's Masterpiece). ADMI1SSION, SIXPENCE. p8310 COME. COME., THE GREAT FOOTBALL MATCH IN AID OF THE DUBLIN HOSPIrALS. COUN-TY ... Published: Wednesday 07 November 1894 **Newspaper:** Freeman's Journal County: Dublin, Republic of Ireland Type: Advertisement | Words: 3252 | Page: 4 | Tags: Advertisements & Notices **Dublin sketching club EXHIBITION SKETCHES. PICTURES, PHOTOGRAPHS 110LE8WORTH** STREET, NOW OPEN, to Admission Is. to Admission Is. Catalogues 3d. 79 GRAFTON STREET. 350 OIL PAINTINGS. THIS DAY (Wednesday). Instant, CUPID'S REVENGE" (Frank Hyde View, GRAFTON STREET. INDUSTRIAL EXHIBITION. Notice is Uareby given that the Committee have JKtSOLVJiU 10 POSTPONE bolding ... Published: Wednesday 07 November 1894 Newspaper: Dublin Daily Express County: Dublin, Republic of Ireland Type: Article | Words: 138 | Page: 4 | Tags: none **THIS DAY. 550 VALUABLE OIL PAINTINGS** ... THIS DAY. VALUABLE OIL PAINTINGS. Admission Free; CUPID'S REVENGE. (FRANK HYDE'B MAbTtKPIfcCE.j 79 GRAFTO, N STREET. hTATCTOIY NOTICK TO CBKLITU&S. Tlf ARGARET JANE ORAUAU. iTI. No 3 Trafalgar terrace. Moakatewa, in the of Dahlia. HpiaUer. Daeaaaad. ... Published: Thursday 08 November 1894 **Newspaper: Dublin Evening Mail** County: Dublin, Republic of Ireland Type: Article | Words: 410 | Page: 1 | Tags: none **79 GRAFTON STREET,** ... 79 GRAFTON STREET, LXHIBITION VALAUBLB OIL PAINTINGS. Frco. ALSO CUPID'S REVENGE M (FRANK HYDE'S MASTERPIECE'. Aijmi mi on. fid. 79 OBAFTON STREET. ... Published: Thursday 08 November 1894 Newspaper: Irish Independent County: Dublin, Republic of Ireland Type: Article | Words: 22 | Page: 4 | Tags: none **TUESDAY EVENING, NOV. mb. from 2 to 5** ... OPEN, 1*f to p in. Catalognes Sd. QKAPTON STREET. 300 VALUABLE OIL PAINTINGS. THIS DAY (Toursday), Bih Install 'CUPIDS REVENGE (Frank Hyde's Masterpiece, View. bd. 79 GRAFTON STREET. LIN ROLLER SKATING RINK, TERRACE, 'IO-DAY. Cndkr F.ntirkly New Management. ...

Published: Friday 09 November 1894 Newspaper: <u>Dublin Daily Express</u> County: Dublin, Republic of Ireland Type: Article | Words: 167 | Page: 4 | Tags: none THE IRISH LA SOCAGE

... galleries already named. One of the most attractive these works of art 'Cupid's Beveogs,' painting which generally admitted to Frank Hyde's masterpiece. For viewing this floe work admission faa of fid charged. The collection also iDeludes the battlspisos. by ...

Published: Friday 09 November 1894

Newspaper: Irish Independent

County: Dublin, Republic of Ireland

Type: Article | Words: 327 | Page: 4 | Tags: none

(FRANK HYDE'S MASTER! Admission, Sixpence

... FRANK HYDE'S MASTERPIECE Admission, Sixpence. 79 GRAFTON STREET. ...

Published: Friday 09 November 1894 **Newspaper:** Dublin Evening Mail

County: Dublin, Republic of Ireland

Type: Article | Words: 8 | Page: 1 | Tags: none

Advertisements & Notices

... 7872 79 GP.AFTON STREET NOW OZN EXHIBITION, 350 VALUABLE OIL PAINTINGS. ADMISSION- FREE. CUPID'S REVENGE (Frank Hyde'.s Masterpiece). ADMISSION, SIXPE.NCE. p85:0, ?? R OYAL IRISH ACADEMY OF MU'SIC, ALE) 36 5WESTLAND ROW, DUBLIN. COULSON

Published: Saturday 10 November 1894

Newspaper: Freeman's Journal

County: Dublin, Republic of Ireland

Type: Advertisement | Words: 6376 | Page: 4 | Tags: Advertisements & Notices

theatre

... Nov OpoQ to 6 p.m. AdmiMtoo, U. Catvlofuea, 3d. EXHIBITION OF 350 VALAUBLE OIL PAINTINGS. Admuftion Fre«. CUPID'S REVENGE (FRANK HYDE MASTERPIECE). Admi ... Published: Saturday 10 November 1894 Newspaper: Irish Independent County: Dublin, Republic of Ireland Type: Article | Words: 646 | Page: 4 | Tags: none **Advertisements & Notices** ... of HIGH-OLASS d VAL.UABLE OIL- PAINT0'138 and WATER COLOUR DRAWINGS, including the

Original Wolk, I CUPID'S REVENGE,' by Frank Hyde (painter or Lat Srprise, &a. da), tnown to be ono of She Finest SipecImens of Fleeh Painting in xissteane. SI TANLEY SMITH ... Published: Monday 10 December 1894

Newspaper: Bristol Mercury

County: Bristol, England

Type: Advertisement | Words: 8271 | Page: 1 | Tags: Advertisements & Notices

Advertisements & Notices

... of HIG'iE10IA.SS & VALUABLE OIL PAIN T;NGS and WATER COLOUR DhIAW3NG including the Original Workt, CUPID'S REVENGE, by Frank Hyde (Painter Of L% Surprlea/' &a., &e), brjown to be one of the Masaen Spectmerle of Flegh P'ainting in existence. 9TANLE Y ... Published: Tuesday 11 December 1894 Newspaper: Bristol Mercury County: Bristol, England

Type: Advertisement | Words: 7707 | Page: 1 | Tags: Advertisements & Notices

Advertisements & Notices

... VALUABL5; | WA OIL. PAINTINGB D Onal 'WATER COLOr DRIAWINGS, ineluling Abs .T OgIn Wolk, 5 g n CUPID'S REVENGE by Frank Hyde (palnlor of IL1 EurprlJe, d&c., ,all known to be one of the Fitneb Spcilmeas of Fleae S Painting in existence. TANL EY ... Published: Wednesday 12 December 1894 **Newspaper: Bristol Mercury**

County: Bristol, England Type: Advertisement | Words: 7729 | Page: 1 | Tags: <u>Advertisements & Notices</u> BRISTOL VOLUNTEER DIARY

... colour drawings, At the view yesterday a very large number of people inspected the l collection, **Cupid's Revenge, by Frank Hyde,** which Is included In the collection, is a very fine nude study, end was greatly admired by those who visited the rosima ...

Published: Thursday 13 December 1894

Newspaper: Bristol Mercury

County: Bristol, England

Type: Article | Words: 773 | Page: 5 | Tags: <u>News</u>

Advertisements & Notices

... HIGH-CLASS & VALUABLE OIL PAINTINGS -ard 'WATER COLOUR DRAWINGS, including the A Original Work, **CUPID'S REVENGE**, by Frank Hyde (painter of Ls Surprise,' &o., &0), | nown to he one of the Finest Specimens of Flesh PeantIng in existence. A !6 TANLEY ...

Published: Thursday 13 December 1894

Newspaper: Bristol Mercury

County: Bristol, England

Type: Advertisement | Words: 8234 | Page: 1 | Tags: Advertisements & Notices

SALES B* AUCTION. SALEROOM AND OFFICES (lacing the Goiluhall) 1,1 49, BBO.VD STBEET, BMSTOL. GEO. NICHOLS, ..

... STREET, BRISTOL, EXHIBITION and SALE Hi*h-cta« and Valuable OIL PAINTINGS «, A^, COLOUR DRAWC ... Published: Thursday 13 December 1894

Newspaper: Western Daily Press

County: Bristol, England

Type: Advertisement | Words: 1389 | Page: 1 | Tags: none

WALSALL

... AUCTION OF AND VALUABLE OIL PAINTINGS & WATER-COLOR DRAWINGS, Including the grand original Picture, **CUPID'S REVENGE. by Frank Hyde**, admitted be one of the finest tiesh paintings ever paiuted. MR. WALTER HUGHES has been favoured with instructions from ...

Published: Saturday 12 January 1895

Newspaper: Walsall Advertiser

County: West Midlands, England

Type: Article | Words: 680 | Page: 4 | Tags: none

WALSALL

... HIOHCLABS AND VALUABLE OIL PAINTINGS & WATEU-COLOR DRAWINGS, Including the grand original Picture, **CUPID'S REVENUE.'' by Frank Hyde**, admitted to be one of the finest flesh paintings ever painted. MR. WALTER HUGHES has been favoured with instructions from ... **Published:** Saturday 19 January 1895

Newspaper: Walsall Advertiser

County: West Midlands, England

Type: Article | Words: 726 | Page: 4 | Tags: none

<u>b& ME THERINGM AM, in the COUNTY LINCOLN. TO BE SOLD BY AUCTION, ' By Messrs.</u> <u>Richard Hall, Vickebs, and</u>

... HIGH-CLASS AND VALUABLE OIL PAINTINGS AND WATER-COLOUR BRA W/NGS. Including the grand original Picture **CUPID'S REVENGE**, by Frank Hyde, admitted to be one of the finest flesh paintings in existence. MESSRS BICHARD HALL, VICKERS AND SHAW have been favoured ... Published: Friday 25 January 1895 Newspaper: Lincolnshire Chronicle County: Lincolnshire, England

Type: Advertisement | Words: 987 | Page: 1 | Tags: none

YEOI'SEKS GIVEN AWAY! tkouskrs given AWAY !! RF:U. CLEARANCE sale of wi.ntkk stock. UIES SMALLKY. merchant .._

... HIGH-CLASS AND VALUABLE OIL PAINTINGS AND WATER-COLOUR DRAWINGS, iuclndin.* Grand Oiinginal Picture ** **CUPIDS REVENGE. by Frank Hyde**, admitted to be one finest flesh paintings in existence. MBSSKS. RICHARD HALL, VICKERS, , AND SHAW • ...

Published: Friday 25 January 1895

Newspaper: Lincolnshire Echo

County: Lincolnshire, England

Type: Advertisement | Words: 824 | Page: 3 | Tags: none

FURTHER REDUCTIONS! FURTHER REDUCTIONS! A. McKERCHAR & SONS' SALE. MILLINERY DEPARTMENT. The remainder of inter ..

... HIGH-CLASS AND VALUABLE OIL PAINTINGS AND WATER-COLOUR DRAWINGS, Including the Grand Oringinal Picture 44 **CUPID'S REVENGE, by Frank Hyde**, admitted to be one of the finest flesh paintings in existence. MESSRS. RICHARD HALL, VICKERS, AND SHAW Have been favoured ... **Published**: Saturday 26 January 1895

Newspaper: Lincolnshire Echo

County: Lincolnshire, England

Type: Advertisement | Words: 1247 | Page: 1 | Tags: none

FURTHER REDUCTIONS! FURTHER REDUCTIONS! AT A. McKERCHAR & SONS' SALE. MILLINERY DEPARTMENT. The remainder ..

... HIGH-CLASS AND VALUABLE OIL PAINTINGS AND WATER-COLOUR DRAWINGS, Including the Grand Oringinal Picture **CUPID'S REVENGE**, by Frank Hyde, admitted be one the finest paintings in existence. MESS US. RICHARD HALL, VICKERS, AND SHAW Have been favoured with in ...

Published: Monday 28 January 1895

Newspaper: Lincolnshire Echo

County: Lincolnshire, England

Type: Advertisement | Words: 1089 | Page: 1 | Tags: none

METHERINGHAM; *hi the couN-i-sTof LINCOLN. TO SULD B-Y AUCTION, Messrs. Bichaed Hali,,, Vicker and S«w, the ...

... OIL PAINTINGS AND WATER-COLOUR DBA WINGS, Comprising upwards of 400 examples, and including the renowned work **CUPIDS REVENGE,'' Frank Hyde**, also "SISTERS' CONFIDENCES, by Wiliiam Oliver, CON WA y'caRTLE. by Francis Krause AN INTERESTING DISCUSSION, by Nunes ... **Published**: Tuesday 29 January 1895

Newspaper: Lincolnshire Chronicle

County: Lincolnshire, England

Type: Advertisement | Words: 1052 | Page: 1 | Tags: none

FURTHER REDUCTIONS! FURTHER REDUCTIONS! AT A. McKERCHAR & SOUS' SALE. MILLINERY DEPARTMENT. The remainder of ..

... HIGH-CLASS AND VALUABLE OIL PAINTINGS AND WATER-COLOUR DRAWINGS, Including the Grand Oringinal Picture 44 **CUPIDS REVENGE**, by Frank Hyde, admitted be one of the finest flesh paintings existence. MESSRS. RICHARD HALL, VICKERS, AND SHAW Have been favoured with ... Published: Tuesday 29 January 1895

Newspaper: Lincolnshire Echo

County: Lincolnshire, England

Type: Advertisement | Words: 1060 | Page: 1 | Tags: none

SALES BY AUCTION. BY MESSRS. HALL. VICKEKS. SHAW. IMPORTANT SALE OF SHARES. TO SOLD AUCTION, BY MESSRS. KICHARD ..

... HIGH-CLASS AND VALUABLE OIL PAINTINGS AND WATER-COLOUR DRAWINGS, Including the Grand Oringinal Picture **CUPID'S REVENGE**, by Frank Hyde, admitted be one of the finest flesh paintings in existence. MESSRS. RICHARD HALL, VICKERS, AND SHAW Have been favoured ... Published: Wednesday 30 January 1895 Newspaper: Lincolnshire Echo

County: Lincolnshire, England

Type: Advertisement | Words: 1299 | Page: 1 | Tags: none

SALES BY AUCTION. BY MESSRS. HALL, VIC REUS. <=""" a="">

... HIGH-CLASS AND VALUABLE OIL PAINTINGS AND WATER-COLOUR DRAWINGS, Including the Grand Oringinal Picture 44 **CUPID'S REVENGE, by Frank Hyde**, admitted to one the finest flesh paintings in existence. MESSRS. RICHARD HALL, VICKERS, AND SHAW Have been favoured with ...

Published: Thursday 31 January 1895 Newspaper: Lincolnshire Echo County: Lincolnshire, England Type: Advertisement | Words: 1309 | Page: 1 | Tags: none Ruction. 456 th SALE OF SHARES. TO BE SOLD AUCTION. By Messrs. Richard Hall, Vickers and Shaw, At the Central ... HIGH-CLASS AND VALUABLE OIL PAINTINGS AND WATER-COLOUR DRA WINGS. Including the grand oiiginal Picture CUPID'S REVENGE, Frank Hyde, admitted to be one of the finest flesh paintings existence. MESSRS. BUCHARD HALL, VICKERS AND SHAW have been favoured with ... Published: Friday 01 February 1895 **Newspaper:** Lincolnshire Chronicle County: Lincolnshire, England Type: Advertisement | Words: 1196 | Page: 1 | Tags: none SALES BY AUCTION. BY MESSRS. HALL, VICKERS. & SHAW. THIS EVENING. 406TH SALE **OF SHARKS. TO BB SOLD BY AUCTION** ... PAINTINGS WATER-COLOUR DRAWINGS, comprising upwards of 400 examples, and including the renowned work CUPID'S REVENGE, by Frank Hyde ; also 44 SISTERa' CONFIDENCES, by William Ouvut, M.R.S.B. A.; ••CONWAY CASTLE, by France Keacse; 44 AN INTERESTING DISCUSSION ... Published: Friday 01 February 1895 Newspaper: Lincolnshire Echo County: Lincolnshire, England

Type: Advertisement | Words: 1186 | Page: 1 | Tags: none

SALES BY AUCTION. BY MESSRS. HALL, SHAW. MASONIC HALL, LINCOLN. GREAT EXHIBITION AND BALE BY AUCTION HIOH AND ..

... PAINTINGS WATER-COLOUR DRAWINGS, comprising upwards of 400 examples, and including the renowned work **CUPID'S REVENGE. by Frank Hyde**; also SISTERS' CONFIDENCES. by William Oliver, M.R.S.B.A.; CONWAY CASTLE, by Francis Kkaksk; AN INTERESTING DISCUSSION ... **Published:** Saturday 02 February 1895

Newspaper: Lincolnshire Echo

County: Lincolnshire, England

Type: Advertisement | Words: 814 | Page: 1 | Tags: none

SALES BY AUCTION. BY MESSRS. HALL, SHAW. MASONIC HALL, LINCOLN. GREAT EXHIBITION AND BALE BY AUCTION HIOH AND ..

... PAINTINGS WATER-COLOUR DRAWINGS, comprising upwards of 400 examples, and including the renowned work **CUPID'S REVENGE. by Frank Hyde**; also SISTERS' CONFIDENCES. by William Oliver, M.R.S.B.A.; CONWAY CASTLE, by Francis Kkaksk; AN INTERESTING DISCUSSION ... **Published**: Saturday 02 February 1895

Newspaper: Lincolnshire Echo

County: Lincolnshire, England

Type: Advertisement | Words: 814 | Page: 1 | Tags: none

EXHIBITION AND SALE OF OIL PAINTINGS IN LINCOLN

... London. The spacious hall is covered from end to end, whilst in the front room the famous picture, **Cupid's Revenge, Frank Hyde**, is arranged iteelf. **This picture is the latest production by this well known artist, and is described one of the finest ...**

Published: Monday 04 February 1895

Newspaper: Lincolnshire Echo

County: Lincolnshire, England

Type: Article | Words: 304 | Page: 2 | Tags: none

... HIGH-CLASS AND VALUABLE OIL PAINTINGS AND WATER-COLOUR DRA WINGS. Including the grand original Picture **CUPID'S REVENGE**, by Frank Hyde, admitted to be one of the finest flesh paintings in existence. MESSRS. BICHARD HALL, VICKERS AND SHAW j have been favoured ... **Published**: Tuesday 05 February 1895

Newspaper: Lincolnshire Chronicle

County: Lincolnshire, England

Type: Advertisement | Words: 1147 | Page: 1 | Tags: none

SALES BY AUCTION. BY MESSRS. HALL, VICKEKS. & SHAW. TO MOKKOW. MASONIC HALL, LINCOLN. GREAT EXHIBITION AND SALE ..

... OF HIGH-CLASS AND VALUABLE OIL PAINTINGS AND WATER-COLOUK DRAWINGS, the Grand Oringinal Picture **CUPID'S REVENGE**, by Frank Hyde, admitted to be one tne hncst flesh paintings in existence. MESSRS. RICHARD HALL, ViCKERS, AND SHAW Have been favoured with ... Published: Tuesday 05 February 1895

Newspaper: <u>Lincolnshire Echo</u> County: Lincolnshire, England

Type: Advertisement | Words: 899 | Page: 1 | Tags: none

SALES BY_AUCTION. MESSRS. HALL. VICKERS, A SHAW. THIS DAY. MASONIC HALL, LINCOLN. AUCTION OF HIGH-CLASS AND .._

... AUCTION OF HIGH-CLASS AND VALUABLE on. paintings and water-colour drawings, Che Grand Oringinal Pictur« **CUPID'S REVENGE, by Frank Hyde**, admitted be one of the finest flesh paintings in existence. MESSRS. RICHARD HALL, VICKERS, AND SHAW beau with instructions ...

Published: Wednesday 06 February 1895

Newspaper: Lincolnshire Echo

County: Lincolnshire, England

Type: Advertisement | Words: 930 | Page: 1 | Tags: none

<u>&hlea ln> auction. LITTLE GONERBY. To be SOLD by AUCTION, by HENRY ESCRITT, At the the Guildhall, Grantham, on ..</u>

... PAINTINGS, from the International Gallery, London, including the world-renowned Exhibitiou Picture **Cupid's Revenge, by Frank Hyde,** —On View, Tuesday, March 19. Sales Anotion, March 20, 21, and 22. GRANTHAM MARKET—THIS DAY! . Messrs. hannett & son win ...

Published: Saturday 02 March 1895

Newspaper: Grantham Journal

County: Lincolnshire, England

Type: Advertisement | Words: 1419 | Page: 5 | Tags: none

IRISH FESTIVAL AT THE ROYAL ALBERT.HALL

... very moral of the place, and A Surrey Homestead— Sunset, a very blaze of colour. A characteristic humoresque of Air. **Frank Hyde,** an old favonribe, **A little help is worth a deal of pity**, is an amusing sketch of a monk who has stuck his punt- ing ...

Published: Tuesday 26 March 1895

Newspaper: Bury and Norwich Post

County: Suffolk, England

Type: Article | Words: 1463 | Page: 7 | Tags: none

CHIT CHAT

... Tottenham-oourt-road, send me a capital artist's proof impression of **The Jackdaw of Rheims, after the original painting by Mr. Frank Hyde, an artist of repute**. Misa Edith Blande (Mrs. Austin Brereton) has been engaged by Mr. C. W. Garthorno for lead. She takes ...

Published: Thursday 28 March 1895 Newspaper: The Stage

County: London, England

Type: Article | Words: 4565 | Page: 11, 12 | Tags: none

H.M.S. MISSFIRE

... and a revival of as(golette is to c e replace it. l dMESSRS Louis WOLFF AND CO. have published a i: v fine engraving of Mr Frank Hyde's picture The Jackdaw of Rheims. The incident represented is the a turning out of the pockets of the monks in ...Published: Saturday 30 March 1895 Newspaper: The Era County: London, England Type: Article | Words: 954 | Page: 12 | Tags: Arts & Popular Culture News

Servants for oae ?? Polishing ... Premises, a Munificent Collection of Hich -class OIL PAINTINGS AND WATER COLOUR DRAWINGS, Including the ORIGINAL WORK by FRANK HYDE ' CUPID-S REVENGE. which if ?? to "TMS the PiDot Specimens of Flesh Painting in Existence • besides Upwards of 600 Examples ... Published: Wednesday 17 April 1895 Newspaper: Sheffield Independent County: South Yorkshire, England Type: Advertisement | Words: 9637 | Page: 1, 2, 3, 4, 5, 8 | Tags: Classifieds CADBtrET*S COCOA m Tbs typios^ Cooos.of Engbsfc isjurfarrtairt Arwotirtdy pnre.* ?? WO CHEMICALS USED 01 a Premises, a Magnificent Collection of High-class OIL PAINTINGS AND WATER COLOUR DRAWINGS, Including the ORIGINAL WORK by FRANK HYDE CUPID'S REVENGE, which is admitted to be one of the Finest Specimens of Flesh Painting in Existence ; besides Upwards ... Published: Thursday 18 April 1895 **Newspaper: Sheffield Independent** County: South Yorkshire, England Type: Advertisement | Words: 12982 | Page: 1, 2, 4, 7 | Tags: Classifieds mono bt youw6 __n «&__, BIRD'S v CUSTARD POWDER , "nl» ielicions Cu»tard (bnt aa ?? ?? <u>l\%_kftt Ae</u>lifiittul ... Premises, a MAgnificent Collection of High-class OIL PAINTINGS AND WATER COLOUR DRAWINGS, Including the ORIGINAL WORK by FRANK HYDE CUPID'S REVENCE, which is admitted to be one of the finest Specimens of Flesh Painting in Existence: besides Upwards of ... Published: Friday 19 April 1895 **Newspaper: Sheffield Independent** County: South Yorkshire, England Type: Advertisement | Words: 11594 | Page: 1, 2, 4, 6, 7 | Tags: Classifieds PEAKS SOAP MAFKBS gf BPECUI APPOINTMENT TO HEB XAJ-CBTT mHE QUEEN iSD Hits **BOTAL HIGHNESS THI -pRINCE Of ^ALES. for** ... Fremises, a Magnificent Collection of lluh-ciass OIL PAINTINGS AND WATER COLOUR DRAWINGS, Including the ORIGINAL WORK by FRANK HYDE CUPID'S REVENGE, which is admitted to be oue of the Finest Specimens of Flesh Fainting in Existence ; besides Upwards ... Published: Saturday 20 April 1895 **Newspaper: Sheffield Independent County:** South Yorkshire, England Type: Advertisement | Words: 43511 | Page: 1, 2, 4, 5, 6, 8 | Tags: Classifieds ?? MK-iAL, EKALTB MJUUBtfTOir RONDOS. BENGEfi^ FOOD. For INFANTS, INVALIDS, akd thk AGED. Ketuned whan all Premises, a Magnificent Collection of Hiifh-class OIL PAINTINGS AND WATER COLOUR DRAWINGS, Including the ORIGINAL WORK by FRANK HYDE CUPID'S REVENCE, which is admitted to be one of the Finest Specimens of Flesh Painting in Existence; besides Upwaids ... Published: Monday 22 April 1895 **Newspaper: Sheffield Independent** County: South Yorkshire, England Type: Advertisement | Words: 12699 | Page: 1, 2, 4, 5 | Tags: Classifieds **DEATH IN A CELLAR AT NEWPORT** ... picture, of Cupid's Revenge, the work that was so much admired when on view last year. This picture, from the studio of **Frank Hyde**, whose **La Surprise** has been so justly praised, will be here for a few days only. ... Published: Wednesday 22 May 1895 **Newspaper:** South Wales Daily News County: South Glamorgan, Wales Type: Article | Words: 672 | Page: 7 | Tags: News

FOLISHIKG CLOTHE AND DDSTERS BRANDED SEL VYT mmm* be supplied to aii Domestic

... excellence and as in many cases from the brushes of leading artists. An exhibition is also made of a splen. did painting by **Frank Hyde.Cupid's Revenge**. This picture is worthy of high admiration. The entire collection in being sold, daily by public auction ...

Published: Monday 27 May 1895 Newspaper: <u>Western Mail</u> County: South Glamorgan, Wales Type: Article | Words: 998 | Page: 4 | Tags: <u>News</u> Advertising

... NEARLY 500 OIL PAINTINGS & WATER-COLOUR DRAWINGS, Including the World-renowed Exhibition Painting, **CUPID'S REVENGE, by FRANK HYDE**, which is undoubtedly one of the finest specimens of Flesh Painting in exis; ence. MESSRS A BAILEY and GILLER '? wiU M continue ... **Published:** Tuesday 28 May 1895 Newspaper: South Wales Echo

County: South Glamorgan, Wales

Type: Advertisement | Words: 13457 | Page: 1 | Tags: Advertising

Advertising

... SALE OF NEARLY 500 OIL PAINTINGS & WATER-COL »UR Including the World-renowed Exhibition Painting, ? **CUPID'S REVENGE, by FRANK HYDE**, which i undoubtedly oni of the nnest specimens of Flesh Painting in exisl ence. T?'tTsSRSBAILEY ?d'G?LLER will 1.1- continue ... **Published:** Wednesday 29 May 1895

Newspaper: South Wales Echo

County: South Glamorgan, Wales

Type: Advertisement | Words: 3692 | Page: 2 | Tags: Advertising

SUMMER BOOTS and SHOES. Our Stock, by far Largest in the North, is now very complete in the newest and

... THE GREATEST EXHIBITION AND SALE OF PAINTINGS ever held in the Town, including **CUPID'S REVENGE. the Exquisite Nude, by Frank Hyde Esq.** EXHIBITION TO-DAY, From 10 a.m 9 p.m. gALES BY AUCTION. TUESDAY, WEDNESDAY, and THURSDAY, June 25th, 26th, and 27th ... **Published:** Monday 24 June 1895

Newspaper: <u>Shields Daily Gazette</u> County: Tyne and Wear, England

Type: Advertisement | Words: 952 | Page: 1 | Tags: none

Properties for Sate. FOB SALE, double-fronted, self-contained HOUSE in Challouer Grove,

containing seven rooms, ..

... Auctioneers, THE GREATEST EXHIBITION AND SALE OF PAINTINGS ever held in the Town, including **CUPID's REVENGE. the Exquisite Nude, Frank Hyde**, Esq. gALES AUCTION. TO-DAY, WEDNESDAY. and THURSDAY, Juue 25th, 26th and 27th. at 3 and 730 p.m. Daily Catalogues can be ... Published: **Tuesday 25 June 1895** Newspaper: Shields Daily Gazette

County: Tyne and Wear, England

T* From Grave to Gay. Trom Ltvelu to Severe. t . t Thf impressibility of youth, and its potentialities i

... artistic merit, and embracing some of the most beautiful and interesting pictures of the century. **Cupid's Revenge, by Frank Hyde;** A Cairo Fruit Seller, by Fred. Goodall; Doc- tors Differ, by Stacey Marks; are very prominent works, whilst characteristic ...

Published: Saturday 05 October 1895

Newspaper: Blackburn Standard

County: Lancashire, England

Type: Article | Words: 3013 | Page: 8 | Tags: none

ype: Advertisement | Words: 1023 | Page: 1 | Tags: none

<u>?? '-unRIH (Viohn) Conductor, ?? - sO l 1* J °£^Ler of Ihe Violin, Harmony. I . ?? N(J</u>

... intrinsically valuable accumulation of art ever exhibited for sale in Blackburn, including the ?? picture **CUPIDS REVENGE,'' By Frank Hyde, Esq.** MESSRS. WM. SALISBURY AND HAMER, beg to call attention to this important EXHIBITION AND SALE OF PAINTINGS. Including ... **Published:** Saturday 05 October 1895

Newspaper: Blackburn Standard

County: Lancashire, England

Type: Advertisement | Words: 16499 | Page: 1, 2, 4, 5, 6, 7 | Tags: <u>Classifieds</u>

VttBhttBS Jibftnssts. rpHOMAS DENHAM AND CO. ABB MOW SHOWING AUTUMN NOVELTIES 008TUMES, MANTLES, TAILOR-MADE ..

... PA INTINGS «v u^- 0 WATEB -COLOUB DBAWENGS of high character, **including the worldrenowned Picture. CUPID'S REVENGE. by Frank Hyde,** Esq. EDDISON AND TAYLOR have been instructed to realise the whole of this singularly important and interesting collection ...

Published: Saturday 23 November 1895

Newspaper: <u>Huddersfield Chronicle</u>

County: West Yorkshire, England

Type: Advertisement | Words: 16627 | Page: 1, 2, 4 | Tags: Classifieds

<u>-Stuttuss fpHOMAS DENHAM ABE NOW SHOWING WINTER NOVELTIES aOSTUMES,</u> MANTLES, TAILOR-MADE JACKETS, CONCERT CAPES ...

... OIL PAINTINGS AND WATER-COLOUR DRAWINGS J of high character, including the worldrenowned Picture, **CUPID'S REVENGE**, by Frank Hyde, Esq. EDDISON AND TAYLOR have been instructed to realise the whole of this singularly important and interesting collection ...

Published: Saturday 30 November 1895

Newspaper: Huddersfield Chronicle

County: West Yorkshire, England

Type: Advertisement | Words: 16279 | Page: 1, 2, 4, 5 | Tags: Classifieds

Susittess JUftresses. ii E O B.G E HALL, DRESS, MANTLE, MILLINERY, LADIES'

OUTFITTING, FAMILY LINEN, AND ..

... of OIL PAINTINGS AND WATER-COLOUR DRAWINGS of high character, including the worldrenowned Picture, **CUPID'S REVENGE**, by Frank Hyde, Esq. EDDISON AND TAYLOR have been instructed to realise the whole of this singularly important and interesting collection ...

Published: Saturday 07 December 1895

Newspaper: Huddersfield Chronicle

County: West Yorkshire, England

Type: Advertisement | Words: 15168 | Page: 1, 2, 4, 5 | Tags: Classified

PICTURE EXHIBITIONS IN.HUDDERSFIELJ)

... and Alexandria (A. Siegen). Besides those catalogued the collection **includes a powerful paint ing from the nude by Mr. Frank Hyde, entitled Cupid's Revenge.** The pictures will remain on exhibition till two o'clock this afternoon. The London School ...

Published: Saturday 07 December 1895

Newspaper: Huddersfield Chronicle

County: West Yorkshire, England

Type: Article | Words: 1837 | Page: 5 | Tags: none

"The LAST ACRE."

... good engravings that have been published lately, one the most pleasing is the excellent impression after the picture of Frank Hyde, "His Last Acre." The finish and details are Very fine, and the composition and breadth of the whole shows a great artistic ...

Published: Saturday 11 July 1896

Newspaper: Sporting Life

County: London, England

Type: Article | Words: 212 | Page: 2 | Tags: none

THE DUNDEE ADVERTISER. FRIDAY. JULY 17. 18W3

... will publi.-hed the en-uing autumn by Me>i-r* Henry V oil « Co. **The same firm will also shortly publish a photogravure, after Frank Hyde's best style, entitled Reaping the Whirlwind**.'' Proposed New Buildings, Ac., in Dundee.— Plans and ...

Published: Friday 17 July 1896

Newspaper: Dundee Advertiser

County: Angus, Scotland

Type: Article | Words: 3236 | Page: 6 | Tags: none

<u>A GRAND Imperial Féte and Fancy Fair will be held about June, 1897, to commemorate the 60th year of Her ..</u>

... published in the ensuing autumn by Messrs Henry Voll and Co. The same firm will also shortly publish a photogravure, after **Frank Hyde's best style, entitle 1 Reaping the Whirlwind.** Messrs. Methuen will publish in a few days' time an edition of the complete ...**Published:** Saturday 18 July 1896 **Newspaper:** <u>Illustrated</u> <u>Sporting and Dramatic News</u>

County: London, England

Type: Article | Words: 803 | Page: 34 | Tags: none

FASHIONABLE WEDDING AT CARDIFF

... case of pearl and silver knives and forks Mr and Mrs Evan Lewis, D. G. Rosetti's poems Mr Norman Biggs, artist's proof (Frank Hyde) picture; Mrs Young, silver salver Mr D. A. Lisle Taylor, quantity of glass Mr Ernest H. and Mr E. A. Lyddon, silver tea ... Published: Wednesday 16 September 1896 **Newspaper:** South Wales Daily News County: South Glamorgan, Wales Type: Miscellaneous | Words: 3766 | Page: 6 | Tags: Detailed Lists, Results and Guides IJIKJRTANT AND HIGH-CLASS SALE HOUSEHOLD FURNITURE ... Wiitou Carpet Square. Tapestry aud Mutlin Window Curtains, Axminvter Rug, 2 Valuable Koouy Oruaments, dewed Picture Engraving Frank Hyde. Opal Reading Lamp. Fender. Fire-irons, Ac. VALUABLE COLLECTION SILVER AND ELECTROPLATE GOODS in Haudiooie Solid Silver ... Published: Monday 21 September 1896 Newspaper: Greenock Telegraph and Clyde Shipping Gazette County: Renfrewshire, Scotland Type: Article | Words: 561 | Page: 1 | Tags: none Walnut. Capital Solid Oak Dumb Waiter, R] ... Marble Clock Wtitoa Carpet *qoare. T«pestry and Window Curtains, Axminster Roy, Vaioabla Ornawtnta, Sewed Tature Engraving by frank Hyde. Opel Beading Lamp, Reader. Brass Fure-bruns, Ac. VALUABLE COLLECTION SILVER AND ELECTRO. PLAtfi GOODS Handtomo Solid Silver ... Published: Wednesday 23 September 1896 **Newspaper:** Greenock Telegraph and Clyde Shipping Gazette County: Renfrewshire, Scotland Type: Article | Words: 244 | Page: 1 | Tags: none **Advertisements & Notices** ... or HIGH-CLASS AND VALUABLE OIL PAINTING S AND WATER COLOURS, Including the Renowned Engraved Work- CUPID'S REVENGE, By FRANK HYDE. MESSRS. CLARKE & SON EG TO ANNOUNCE THAT THEY HAVE B BEEN INSTRUCTED by the Proprietors of the International Galleries ... Published: Friday 09 October 1896 Newspaper: Belfast News-Letter County: Antrim, Northern Ireland Type: Advertisement | Words: 7083 | Page: 1 | Tags: Advertisements & Notices **Advertisements & Notices** ... upwards of 350 Examples by Artists of Repute, and including the Renowned Exhibition Picture, C U P I D'S REVENGE, by FRANK HYDE, which is ad-mitted to be one of the finest specimens of flesh painting in existence; also, examples by the follow- nug ... Published: Monday 12 October 1896 **Newspaper: Belfast News-Letter** County: Antrim, Northern Ireland Type: Advertisement | Words: 7462 | Page: 1 | Tags: Advertisements & Notices **Advertisements & Notices** ... - upwards of 350 Examules by Artists of Repute, and ?? the Rcnov~ned 3Ex1hibition Picture, C U P I D 'S REVE-NGE, by 'FRANK HYDE, ihich is ad- mitted to be one of ?? tinast specimens of flesh painting inl existence; also, examples by the follow. In ... Published: Tuesday 13 October 1896 **Newspaper: Belfast News-Letter** County: Antrim, Northern Ireland Type: Advertisement | Words: 5470 | Page: 1 | Tags: Advertisements & Notices **Advertisements & Notices** ... OF HIGH-CLASS AND VALUABLE OIL PAINTINGS AND WATER COLOURS, Including the Renowned Engraved Work- hCUPID'S REVENGE, By FRANK HYDE. MIESSRS. CLARIKE & SON B EG TO ANNOUNCE THAT THEY HAVE D BEEN INSTRUCTED by the Proprietors of the International Galleries ... Published: Friday 16 October 1896 Newspaper: Belfast News-Letter County: Antrim, Northern Ireland Type: Advertisement | Words: 7281 | Page: 1 | Tags: Advertisements & Notices

MUSIC HALL GOSSIP

... to. MESSRS Loutis WOLFF AND Co. have sent us a large engraving, which they have just published, after the picture by Mr Frank Hyde called His Last Acre. A gentleman of the last century, who has evidently been wasting his substance with cards and punch ... Published: Saturday 14 November 1896 Newspaper: The Era County: London, England Type: Article | Words: 5484 | Page: 19 | Tags: Arts & Popular Culture **SEW ENGRAVINGS** ... Bros.. 62. * Christmas is close upon us, and there a ring of this jovial season about the engraving just after the painting by Frank Hyde. That Dreadful Boy Again. A studio in the Quartier Latin, beautiful artist's modal reclining the couch, toe three students ... Published: Thursday 26 November 1896 Newspaper: Sporting Life County: London, England Type: Article | Words: 422 | Page: 2 | Tags: none Auction UtUce*. 1. lioumarkct. NcwcaaUo-onUcr Lyi T and J. G. LOWE ... of High el.v- and Valuable PAINTINGS ana WATER COLOURS. Including the renowned Exhibition Picture. Cupid's Revenge.' Frank Hyde. _____ VIKSHft.S. CHARLES BUTTKRS .in ... Published: Saturday 05 December 1896 **Newspaper:** Staffordshire Advertiser County: Staffordshire, England Type: Article | Words: 2117 | Page: 8 | Tags: none THE STAFFORDSHIRE ADVEimSEK. ftATUBTUY, DECEMBER 12. 1896 ... upward* of Kxanaiile-, ->• r- of 11.1 norlMiii. ..ml including the renown.d Exhibition ml Kiigruvi • CUPIDS REVENCE, by Frank Hyde, whit 1. ii.lnilltcd to om • : of r.cah painting in exi.-tence Die wtiolc of which arc valued the •.••;.*rrßatc eomo £f>... Published: Saturday 12 December 1896 Newspaper: Staffordshire Advertiser County: Staffordshire, England Type: Article | Words: 2967 | Page: 8 | Tags: none JJECOED Although December sth, 1896, was ft dull day, W A.T SO N Succeeded in Selling 215 **PAIRS** oi and ... COLOURS, being one the linest Collections ever brought to Hull. Included in the Collection will be found the grand work Frank Hyde, Esq., "That Dreadful Boy", which has been so highly commented on the Press. The whole will be on View, and for Sale Private ... Published: Tuesday 15 December 1896 **Newspaper: Hull Daily Mail** County: East Riding of Yorkshire, England Type: Advertisement | Words: 789 | Page: 3 | Tags: none The Baroness Leoriuo, daughter of Baron Gustave Rothschild, died Paris last evening, from the efforts of a fall Government spends £1U5,U00 a year in Secret bervice. Who gets it Anu for purpose? "That Dreadful Boy". This famous picture (by Frank Hyde) is on view to-day at Charlesworth's auction-rooms, Whitefriargate, and should be seen by every lover of the tine arts. ... Published: Tuesday 15 December 1896 Newspaper: Hull Daily Mail County: East Riding of Yorkshire, England Type: Article | Words: 79 | Page: 4 | Tags: none JONES TAKES SMITH'S ADVICE ... view in the window of 33, King's Road. The first. Dutch Fisher Girls,' price 60 guineas , the second. entirely new picture, Frank Hyde: •' Disinherited, Price 130 guineas. $> 1 1 \dots$ Published: Saturday 20 February 1897 Newspaper: Hastings and St Leonards Observer County: East Sussex, England

Type: Article | Words: 703 | Page: 7 | Tags: none

BY MR JOSEPH HODGKINSON. bubnell CLIFF FARM, BASLOW. JOSEPH ia honoured with instructions Loin James Speucer ...

... *BY 27th and MARCH Ist and 2nd. k - o'clock each day. will found some very *8 following well-known artiste: ? SSSS'>B.B.A. **Frank Hyde**. » 3> R.A. John Morris. seha Niemann. »nrl * S-B.A. Walter Williams. Wl, * ,lax Sinclair. a i* a - 9 to numerous to mention ... **Published**: Saturday 27 February 1897

Newspaper: Derbyshire Times and Chesterfield Herald

County: Derbyshire, England

Type: Advertisement | Words: 1091 | Page: 5 | Tags: none

SALES AUCTION. MESSRS. HALL, VICKERS, & SHAW. TO-MORROW. 481 st SALE OF SHARES. BE SOLD BY AUCTION. MESSRS. ..

... fine specimens by the following wen-known Artists:—T. B. - Hardy, E.5.8.A., S. RS.B.A., Niemann, G. Sheridan Knowles. R.L, **Frank Hyde**. Walter Williams, I. Snowman, John Manfe, Max Sinclair, and many others too numerous to mention, most whom are regular ...

Published: Thursday 04 March 1897

Newspaper: Lincolnshire Echo

County: Lincolnshire, England

Type: Advertisement | Words: 1032 | Page: 1 | Tags: none

SALES BY AUCTION. • MESSRS. HALL, VICKERS, '& SHAW THIS EVENING. 481 st SALE OP BRAKES. TO BE SOLD AUCTION. BY

... found some vei line specimens the following -->* 1 Hardy. R.5.8.A.. S. Muschamp. 8.5.8.A., Niemann, Sheridan Knowlos. B.L. **Frank Hyde.** Walter Williams. '. Snowman, John Marvin, Max Sinclair, and many other* numerous mention. most of whom are reguKr exhibit©: ...

Published: Friday 05 March 1897

Newspaper: Lincolnshire Echo

County: Lincolnshire, England

Type: Advertisement | Words: 1025 | Page: 1 | Tags: none

'ittfokdjht Cimiitk

... by the following well-known artistes T. B. Hardy. R 8.8.A., 8. Moschamp, R.S.H.A., Niemann. Q. Sheridan Knowles, R. 1., **Frank Hyde,** Walter Williams, I. Snowman, John Morris, Max Sinclair, and many other* too numerous to mention, most of whom are reaalar ...

Published: Friday 05 March 1897

Newspaper: Lincolnshire Chronicle

County: Lincolnshire, England

Type: Article | Words: 1508 | Page: 1 | Tags: none

hmlnMu

... other leading exhibitiona In this Collection are two celebrated Exhibition Works, entitled **"That Dreadful Boy Again, by Frank Hyde**, and The First Birthday, by G. Sheridan Koowloa, R 1., forming one of the finest collections ever seen in Lincoln (or many ...

Published: Saturday 06 March 1897

Newspaper: Lincolnshire Chronicle

County: Lincolnshire, England

Type: Article | Words: 441 | Page: 1 | Tags: none

SALES AUCTFOTT. MASONIC HALL, LINCOLN GRAND AND IMPORTANT SALE OF HIGH-CLASS PAINTINGS AND WATER COLOCB ..

... foaad fine specimens by the following iinon lists TB. Hardy. X.5.8.A., S. Muschamp, 8.5.8.A., Niemamt, G. Sheridan R.L, **Frank Hyde**. Walter Wittiains, L Snowman. John Marris, Max Sinclair, many others too numerous mention, most whom rscuw the Royal Academy ...

Published: Saturday 06 March 1897

Newspaper: Lincolnshire Echo

County: Lincolnshire, England

Type: Advertisement | Words: 881 | Page: 1 | Tags: none

SALES BY AUCTION. MASONIC HALL. LINCOLN GRAND AND IMPORTANT SALE OF HIGH-CLASs OIL PAINTINGS AND WATER COLOUR ..

... lie found some vers fine specimens the following well-known Artists:—T. B. Hardy. R.5.8.A., s. R.S.Is A.. Niemann. B.L. Frank Hyde, WalteS* Williams, I. Snowman. John Marris, Max Sinclair, and many others toe numerous to mention, most whom are regular ...

Published: Monday 08 March 1897

Newspaper: Lincolnshire Echo

County: Lincolnshire, England

Type: Advertisement | Words: 932 | Page: 1 | Tags: none

SALES BY AUCTION* BY MESSRS. HALL VICKERS, & SHAW MASONIC HALL. LINCOLN GRAND AND IMPORTANT SALE OF HIGH-CLASS ..

... by the following well-known Artists:—T. B. Hardy. R.S.B.A, S. Mnschamp, R. 6.8 A., Niemann. G. * Sheridan Knowles. R.L, **Frank Hyde**. Waiter Williams, I. * Snowman. Jobs Marris, Max Sinclair, and many others too numerous mention, most of whom are exhibitors ...

Published: Tuesday 09 March 1897

Newspaper: Lincolnshire Echo

County: Lincolnshire, England

Type: Advertisement | Words: 1250 | Page: 1 | Tags: none

SALES BY AUCTION. BY MESSRS. HALL. TICKERS, & SHAW, MASONIC HALL. LINCOLN. GE «T, SALE OF HIGH-CLASS drawings ...

... and other leading i'.itir.ns. this Collection are two celebrated Exhibition works entitled **That Dreadful Boy Again. by Frank Hyde,** and The First Birthday, «y G. Sheridan Knowles, R.L. forming one the finest collections ever seen Lincoln for many years ...

Published: Wednesday 10 March 1897

Newspaper: Lincolnshire Echo

County: Lincolnshire, England

Type: Advertisement | Words: 1134 | Page: 1 | Tags: none

TOO LATE FOR CLASSIFICATION. MASONIC HALL. LINCOLN. MESSRS. RICHARD HALL, VICKERS, AND SHAW Beg announce that ..

... specimens the following well-known Artistes :—T. B. Hardy, 8.5.8.A., S. Muschamp. R.5.8.A., Niemann, G. Sheridan Knowles, B.L, **Frank Hyde**, Walter Williams, Snowman, John Mains, Max Sinclair, and many others too numerous mention, most whom are regular exhibitors ...

Published: Monday 15 March 1897

Newspaper: Lincolnshire Echo

County: Lincolnshire, England

Type: Advertisement | Words: 592 | Page: 3 | Tags: none

<u>The Late Mr Robertson op Candie.—We regret to record the death of Mr John Robertson of Candie,</u> <u>Grangemouth, ...</u>

... for sale in the town. It is needless to say that one of the great attractions of the exhibition was Cupid's Revenge, Frank Hyde, whose picture of Le Surprise was so popular some twelve months ago. There are examples of almost every style of art, from ...

Published: Wednesday 24 March 1897

Newspaper: Falkirk Herald

County: Stirlingshire, Scotland

Type: Article | Words: 3346 | Page: 4, 5 | Tags: none

SALESLET of GRASS PARKS the ESTATE of LENY, Callander (11 Enclosures), DAY, at lye o'clock Noon. FALKIRK ..

... DAYS, and 7* p.m. Each Day. The Collection is unique, and comprises 500 EXAMPLES OF ART, Including the Great Picture by Frank Hyde, Esq., entitled— CUPID'S REVENGE, Which has been exhibited to upwards half-a-million visitors, and hai 'en characterised ...

Published: Wednesday 24 March 1897

Newspaper: Falkirk Herald

County: Stirlingshire, Scotland

Type: Advertisement | Words: 1168 | Page: 4 | Tags: none

<u>The Indian Famine Fund.—Over ~ J » tional has been subscribed during week in Falkirk towards the</u> <u>above fund P</u>

... for sale in the town. It is needless to say that one of the great attractions of the exhibition was Cupid's **Revenge, by Frank Hyde,** whose picture of Le Surprise was so popular some twelve months ago. There are examples of almost every style of art. ... Published: Saturday 27 March 1897 **Newspaper: Falkirk Herald** County: Stirlingshire, Scotland Type: Article | Words: 8080 | Page: 4, 5 | Tags: none t ?? Ag • Stung by a Jelly Fish. • • To be stung by a Jelly F'sb is not ... well-known artists : --- William Oliver, G. Sheridan Knowles, R. 1., Alfred de Breauski, ?? H. J. Kinnaird, Sydney Muschamp, ?? Frank Hyde, Thomas Salt, J. Paulman, John Morris, W. E. Norton, ?? John Hayes, T. R. Miles, and many others too numerous to mention ... Published: Saturday 14 August 1897 Newspaper: The Star County: Guernsey, Guernsey Type: Advertisement | Words: 10431 | Page: 1, 2, 3, 4 | Tags: Classifieds I A Few Points | touching Vo\ I HOMOCEA SOAP It lathers freely in the hardest water. M f It ... artists : -- William Oliver, G. Sheridan Knowles, R. 1., Alfred i de Breauski, ?? H. J. Kinnaird, Sydney j Muschamp, ?? Frank Hyde, Thomas i Salt, J. Paulman, John Morris, W. E. Norton, ?? John Hayes, T. R. Miles, and many others too numerous to mention ... Published: Tuesday 17 August 1897 **Newspaper: The Star** County: Guernsey, Guernsey Type: Advertisement | Words: 9124 | Page: 1, 2, 3, 4 | Tags: Classifieds • Stung by a Jelly Fish. • 9 To be stun[^] hy a Jelly Pish is not a • £ ... well-known artists : --- William Oliver, G. Sheridan Knowles, R. 1., Alfred de Breauski, ?? H. J. Kinnaird, Sydney Muschamp, ?? Frank Hyde, Thomas Salt, J. Paulman, John Morris, W. E. Norton, ?? John Hayes, T. R. Miles, and many others too numerous to mention ... Published: Tuesday 24 August 1897 **Newspaper: The Star** County: Guernsey, Guernsey Type: Advertisement | Words: 9029 | Page: 1, 2, 3, 4 | Tags: Classifieds A Few Points touching vK 1 HOMOCEA SOAP It lathers freely in the hardest water, a It suits the most ... well-known artists : — William Oliver, G. Sheridan Knowles, R. 1., Alfred de Breauski, ?? H. J. Kinnaird, Sydney Muschamp, ?? Frank Hyde, Thomas Salt, J. Paulman, John Morris, W. E. Norton, ?? John Hayes, T. R. Miles, and many others too numerous to mention ... Published: Thursday 26 August 1897 **Newspaper: The Star** County: Guernsey, Guernsey Type: Advertisement | Words: 9511 | Page: 1, 2, 3, 4 | Tags: Classifieds *NEW ENGRAVINGS ... reproductions are so well known. Some years ago were much struck with the engraving this firm of the "Jackdaw of Rheims," by Frank Hyde. And have lately seen a companion picture by the same artist, entitled The Search for the King." The lines chosen for tho ... Published: Wednesday 19 October 1898 Newspaper: Sporting Life County: London, England Type: Article | Words: 638 | Page: 3 | Tags: none **BANCROFT A.D.C** ... play. Wr have received two excelleirt Aquatinit engrasiuigs- published by Messrs Louis Wolff and Ca. Ose, a painting by Frank Hyde, represents the monaurs in the Ingoldsby legend- The Jackdaw of Rheims .ser ing the abbey kitchen for the lost jewel whbch ... Published: Saturday 29 October 1898 Newspaper: The Era County: London, England Type: Article | Words: 583 | Page: 10 | Tags: Arts & Popular Culture News

FINE ART PUBLICATIONS

... pohiiak a/Set of photogravure plates after paintings hare tha elemenu popularity. One of them, The Hunt for the Ring, by Mr. Frank Hyde,' is inspired by quotation from Legends, "They tan up dishes—they tom the pistes. They toko up tha poker, and poke out ... Published: Friday 04 November 1898 Newspaper: Daily Telegraph & Courier (London) County: London, England Type: Article | Words: 890 | Page: 5 | Tags: none **BALS3 BY AUOTD.I** ... J. Blair, J. Horace Hooper, T. Miles, 1. Salt, A. A. Davis, Siogeu, W. Hemsiey, Hulk, Mujcuamp, K.5.8.A., John Morris, Frank Hyde, J. Morelli, ana many otutr*. On View and lor Role Private Treaty from 11) a.m. each Day of Sale. may be had at the place ... Published: Wednesday 18 January 1899 Newspaper: Hartlepool Northern Daily Mail County: Durham, England Type: Article | Words: 155 | Page: 2 | Tags: none **TO LET** ... Blair, J. Horace Hooper, T. Miles, T. Sait, A. A. Davis, Siegeix, W. Hemsioy, A. Hulk, Muscuamp, R.5.8.A., Joun Morris, Frank Hyde, J. Moreili, and many others. On View and for Sale by Private Treaty from 10 a.m. each Day of Sale. Catalogues may be had ... Published: Thursday 19 January 1899 Newspaper: Hartlepool Northern Daily Mail County: Durham, England Type: Article | Words: 755 | Page: 2 | Tags: none HIGH-CLASS PICTURES ... PolleJitiue, T. Sait, Schafer, Da Costa, J. Blair, A. A. Davis, F. Krause, H. Niemann, Siegen, . Ilemsley, John Morris, A. Hulk. Frank Hyde, R.S.B.A..5.8.A., end J. Moreili. The pictures will be sold privately. 11. Lamb, Jeweller, The Illuminated Lin • street X«t'^hoii* ... Published: Tuesday 24 January 1899 Newspaper: Hartlepool Northern Daily Mail County: Durham, England Type: Article | Words: 178 | Page: 3 | Tags: none DRESS & DANCING BOOTS & SHOES, A large- Stock to select from at a wide range of prices, in a ... Pollentme, J. Blair, J. Horace Hooper, T. R. Mites. T. Salt, A A. Dans, W. Hemsley. A. Jiuik, R.S. B. A., John Morris, Frank Hyde, J. Morelli, and many others. On View and For by Private Treaty from 10a.meach Day Sale. Catalogues may had tl>o Place ... Published: Friday 17 February 1899 **Newspaper: Shields Daily Gazette County:** Tyne and Wear, England Type: Advertisement | Words: 881 | Page: 1 | Tags: none Sales by Public Auction. VALUABLE FREEHOLD LAND AND PROPERTIES. SOUTH SHIELDS. MESSRS YASET & REED, Auctioneers J. Blair, J. Horace Hoojier, T. R. Miles, T. Salt, A. A. Davis, W. Hemsley. A. Huik, .Muschamp, R.S. 8.A., John Morris, Frank Hyde. J. Moreili, and many others. On View and For Sale Private Treaty from a. Day of Sale. Catalogue* may be had the Place Sale ... Published: Thursday 23 February 1899 Newspaper: Shields Daily Gazette **County:** Tyne and Wear, England Type: Advertisement | Words: 1296 | Page: 1 | Tags: none S. * C. W. DIXON beg to annouiue their 59th ANNUAL SALE, n-htch will this year unusually large scale, and ... Poilentine, J. Bla:r, J. Horace Hooper, T. R. Miles, T. Salt, A. A. Davis, W. Hemsley, A. Haik, Muacbamp, R.5.8.A., John Morris. Frank Hyde, J. Morelli, and many others. On View and For Sa'e Treaty from 10a.m. each Day of »le. Catalogues may lie had a', the Place ... Published: Saturday 25 February 1899 Newspaper: Shields Daily Gazette County: Tyne and Wear, England

Type: Advertisement | Words: 1015 | Page: 1 | Tags: none

COOKES AND SOUTHORN

... Painting, entitled Revoir," by F. Soulacroix, also **That Dreadful Boy," by Frank Hyde**, and specimens by the following well-known Artists :—C. Ricci, Sabaduo, Wicherg, Frank Hyde, Anreli, Sonlacroix, T. R. Miles, J. Paulman, Cortazzo, J. Horace Hooper, ...

Published: Saturday 29 April 1899

Newspaper: Warwick and Warwickshire Advertiser

County: Warwickshire, England

Type: Article | Words: 572 | Page: 4 | Tags: none

SALES BY AUCTION. MIDLAND COUNTIES' AUCTION AND ESTATE AGENCY OFFICEB. AUCTIONEERS, HOUSE and ESTATE AGENTS. 38 ...

... Painting entitled Au Re voir, by F. Soulacroix, also That Dreadful Boy, by Frank Hyde, and specimens by the following well ki;own Artists: C. Ricci. Sabodun, Wicherq, Frank Hyde. Aureli, Soulacroix, T. R. Miles. J. Paulman, Cortazzo, J. Horace Hooper, ...
Published: Saturday 29 April 1899
Newspaper: Leamington Spa Courier
County: Warwickshire, England
Type: Advertisement | Words: 892 | Page: 1 | Tags: none
DAVEY'S AUCTION MART. 61 & 63, COTHAM HILL. IMPORTANT SALE of HIGH-CLASS
OIL PAINTINGS, &c. MESSHS DAVEY <6: CO...
... J. Blair W. W illiams Pollentine A. A. Davis H. J. Kinnaird T. Salt F. Krause T. K Miles A. Haulk H. Niemann W. Hemsley Frank Hyde J. Horace Hooper John Morris Schafer Siegen J. Costa _
Muschampß.S.B.A. J Morelll, and many others. On View and for Sale ...

Published: Saturday 15 July 1899

Newspaper: Bristol Mercury

County: Bristol, England

Type: Article | Words: 164 | Page: 4 | Tags: none

DAVEY'S AUCTION MART

... Dommerson J. Blair W. Williams Pollentine A. A. Davis H. J. Kinnaird T. Salt F. Krause T. Miles A. Haulk H. Niemann W. Hemsley **Frank Hyde** J. Horace Hooper John Morris Schafer Siegen J. Paul man Costa Muschampß.S.B.A. J. Morelli, and many others. On View and ...

Published: Monday 17 July 1899

Newspaper: Bristol Mercury

County: Bristol, England Type: Article | Words: 892 | Page: 1 | Tags: <u>News</u>

SALES BY AUCTION- CiiAVHEKS >-ND AUCTION MART. CORN MUSTOL. MESSRS DANIEL, CO., a'jctds-.'eu.s and rose** and ..

... leadingExhibislons;— Seymour Lucas Domiueraon J. Blair W. A. A. Davis H. J. K.uuaird T. Salt F. Krause J:- 'les A. H. Niemann **Frank Hyde** J. Horace Hooper! John Moms Schafer Siegen J.Paulman Costa Muscliamp B.S.3_A J. Moreili. an.l m.tnv others. On and for Sale ...

Published: Tuesday 18 July 1899

Newspaper: Western Daily Press

County: Bristol, England

Type: Advertisement | Words: 1246 | Page: 1 | Tags: none

62 STRONG AND ACTIVE HORSES,

... Dommerson J. Blair W.* Williams Pollentine A. A. Davis H. J. Kinnaird T. Salt F- Krause T R Miles A. Haulk H. Niemann W Hemsley **Frank Hyde** J- Horace Hooper John Morris Schafer ?. ieße . * J. Paulman Da Costa Muschampß.S.B.A. J. Morelli, and many others. View ...

Published: Tuesday 18 July 1899

Newspaper: Bristol Mercury

County: Bristol, England

Type: Article | Words: 1253 | Page: 1 | Tags: News

THIS DAY

... Dommerson J. Blair W. Williams Pollenline A. A. Davis H. J. Kinnaird T. Salt F. Krause T. Miles A. Haulk H. Niemann W. Hemsley **Frank Hyde** J. Horace Hooper John Morris Schafer Siegen J. Paulman Da Costa Muschampß.S.B.A. J. Morelli, and many others. On View and ...

Published: Wednesday 19 July 1899 Newspaper: Bristol Mercury

County: Bristol, England

Type: Article | Words: 2024 | Page: 1 | Tags: Arts & Popular Culture

to g?.ocf.::s, DEALERS. OTHERS. SUPERIOR SHOP FITTINGS 4 UTENSILS aa No. 49, CORN STREET ICornrr STBEET). ..

... other leading Exhibitions:— Seymour Lucas Dommerson J. Blair A-ADsvlj H. J. E.nuaira T. Salt F. T.K. Miles A. H.Niemann **Frank Hyde** J. Horace Hooper John Morris Sierra J. Fiiij.nn Costa R.S.B~A J-Morelli. and many others. View and for Sale by Private* ...

Published: Wednesday 19 July 1899

Newspaper: Western Daily Press

County: Bristol, England

Type: Advertisement | Words: 644 | Page: 1 | Tags: none

VICTORIA INSTITUTE ATT GALLERY

... by C. E. Johnson, R. 1., is most realistic, and much excellent detail is introduced into Mrs. C. Gotch's An old garden. Frank Hyde's Preparing for St. Swithin is humorous, representing an old, good-humoured looking man employed diligently mending an ...

Published: Saturday 23 September 1899

Newspaper: Worcestershire Chronicle

County: Worcestershire, England

Type: Article | Words: 3991 | Page: 8 | Tags: none

Advertising

... Costa, H. J. Kincaira, Pollentiue, J. Blair, T. n. Miles, T. Salt, A. A. Davis, W. Hern-ley, A. Hulk, Muscha.mp John Morris. **Frank Hyde**, (**R.S.B.A.**) F. Krause, H. Niemann, Horace Hooper, Siegen, J. Morelli, And many others. On View and for Sale by Private Trea ...

Published: Monday 20 November 1899

Newspaper: South Wales Daily News

County: South Glamorgan, Wales

Type: Advertisement | Words: 10700 | Page: 1 | Tags: Advertising

Advertising

... Costa, H. J. Kinnaird, Polleutine, J. Blair, T. R. Miles, T. Salt, A. A. Davis, W. Hemsley, A. Hulk, Muschamp John Morris, **Frank Hyde**, (**R.S.B.A.**) F. Krause, H. Niemann, Horace Hooper, Siegen, J. Morelli, And many others. On View and for Sale by Private Treaty ...

Published: Wednesday 22 November 1899

Newspaper: South Wales Daily News

County: South Glamorgan, Wales

Type: Advertisement | Words: 9419 | Page: 1 | Tags: Advertising

Advertising

... Da Costa, H. J. Kinnaird, Pollentine, J.Blair, T. R. Miles, T. A. A. Davis, \V. Hemsley, A. Hnll Musehamp John Morris, **Frank Hyde**, (**R.S.B.A.**) F. Krause, H. Niemanu, Horace Hooper, Siegen, J. Morel li, And many others. On View and for Sale by Private ...

Published: Friday 24 November 1899

Newspaper: South Wales Daily News

County: South Glamorgan, Wales

Type: Advertisement | Words: 9929 | Page: 1 | Tags: Advertising

Advertising

... Costa, H. J. Kinnaird, Pollentine, J. Blair, T. R. Miles, T. Salt, A. A. Davis, W. Hemsley, A. Hulk, Muschamp John Morris, **Frank Hyde, (R.S.B.A.)** F. Krause, H. Niemann, Horace Hooper, Siegen, J. Morelli, And many others. On View and for Sale by Private Treaty ... **Published:** Monday 27 November 1899 **Newspaper:** <u>South Wales Daily News</u> **County:** South Glamorgan, Wales **Type:** Advertisement | **Words:** 4510 | **Page:** 1 | **Tags:** <u>Advertising</u>

...,a, H. J. Kinnaird, Pollentine, J. Blair, T. R. Miles, T. Salt, A. A. Davis, W. Hemsley, A. Hulk, Maschamp John Morris, Frank Hyde, (R.S.B.A.) F. Krause, H. Niemann, Horace Hooper, Siegen, J. Morelli, And many others. On View and for Sale by Private ... Published: Wednesday 29 November 1899 **Newspaper:** South Wales Daily News **County:** South Glamorgan, Wales Type: Advertisement | Words: 9366 | Page: 1 | Tags: Advertising Advertising ... Williams, Dommerson Da Costa, H. J. Kinnaird, Pollentine. T. R. Miles, T. Salt, A. A. Davis, W. Hetnsley, A. Hulk. John Morris, Frank Hyde, (R.S.B.A.) F. Erause, H. Niemann, Horace Hooper, Siegen, J. Morelli, And many others. On View and for Sale by Private Treaty ... Published: Friday 01 December 1899 Newspaper: South Wales Daily News **County:** South Glamorgan, Wales Type: Advertisement | Words: 8746 | Page: 1 | Tags: Advertising **Advertisements & Notices** ... Salt, A. Hulk, Sehafer, Henry, J. Blair, Arma- field, Stsloff, F. Krause, H. Niemann, Horace Hooper, Siegen, E. Ferroni, Frank Hyde, J. Morelli. Muscetehmp, ?? and man g others. On Viewv and For Sale by Private Treaty from 13 a.m. ealh day of Sale. Catalogues ... Published: Monday 19 March 1900 Newspaper: Northern Echo **County:** Durham, England Type: Advertisement | Words: 2191 | Page: 2 | Tags: Advertisements & Notices **Advertisements & Notices** ... &llt, A. Hulk, Schafer, ElLenry, J. Blair, Artms field, Stoiloff, F. Krause, H. Niemarm, Horace Hooper, Siegen, E. Ferroni, Frank Hyde, J. Maoreli, Muschanip, RS.B.A., and many others. On View and For Sale by Private Treaty tram 1D a.m. each day of Sole ... Published: Saturday 24 March 1900 **Newspaper:** Northern Echo County: Durham, England Type: Advertisement | Words: 3943 | Page: 2 | Tags: Advertisements & Notices **Advertisements & Notices** ... A. Hflk, Schafer, Hoery, J. Blair, Arm- . field, Stailoff, F. Krause, H. Niemann, Horace . Hooper, Sitgen, E. Ferrmnt, Frank Hyde, J. Morilli, tusclhamp, ?? and many otlers., On Viev and For Sale by Private Treaty from 1F a.m. each clay of Sale. Catalogues ... Published: Monday 26 March 1900 **Newspaper: Northern Echo County:** Durham, England Type: Advertisement | Words: 3049 | Page: 2 | Tags: Advertisements & Notices **Advertisements & Notices** ... Salt, A. Hulk, Sebater, Henry, J. Blair, Am- at fleld, Stmiloff, P. Krause, H. Nieirann, Horne Hooper, Siegen, E. Ferroni, Frank Hyde. J. Iorelli, luechamp, ?? and many otjS. On View and For Sale by Private Treaty Ite .19 am. eah day of Sale. Catalogues ... Published: Tuesday 27 March 1900 Newspaper: Northern Echo **County:** Durham, England Type: Advertisement | Words: 6167 | Page: 1 | Tags: Advertisements & Notices **EARL'S COURT EXHIBITION** ... representing the Bay of Naples by moonlight and the volcano Vesuvius in eruption. The scene has been I designed by Mr. Frank Hyde with ti.e lid of Mr. Gregory ; .loner., ami an effort has been made to approach \blacksquare as marly to a truthful rendering of the ... Published: Saturday 16 June 1900 Newspaper: Morning Post

County: London, England

Type: Article | Words: 1004 | Page: 5 | Tags: none

YORK CORPORATION AR?.GALLERIES

... Galleries are hung in the South Galleries. Those in the B& and C sections have already been noticed. Id the D Gallery Mr. Frank Hyde exhibits a picture of considerable merit so far as its execution. is concerned entitled Friday (402). He hat* fallen ... Published: Thursday 09 August 1900 **Newspaper: York Herald** County: North Yorkshire, England Type: Article | Words: 1480 | Page: 3 | Tags: none ST. AUGUSTINE'S COLLEGE Francis Clarendon Angerstein Rowley Hyde's school ties in with 1901 census ... 80118) Mr. Julius Eck S o .s et Mr. join. Momdi Macduff Mr. Ferdinand Farfao V.anquo, general Mr. Charles Downes f C e Mr. Frank Hyde Siffii r n J:...; Mr.JohnB cheguran Caithness Scotland I j V Mr. Peter Tricart Siward, Earl of Northumberland, Mr. Edward ... Published: Saturday 23 February 1901 **Newspaper:** Thanet Advertiser County: Kent, England Type: Article | Words: 607 | Page: 3 | Tags: none BARNBLKY ... Thames," by J. H. Hooper; also the GREAT EXHIBITION PICTURES, "Tbs Pair Pleader," by Fred Morgan, and "Cupid's Revenge," Frank Hyde. There are also about 250 others, too nmnerons to mention in detail, consisting of Landscape, Seascape, Still Life, Genre ... Published: Saturday 08 November 1902 Newspaper: Barnsley Chronicle, etc **County:** South Yorkshire, England Type: Article | Words: 1041 | Page: 4 | Tags: none the new chief magistrate ... Water Colours. Among the many fine examples exhibited may mentioned— ** The Fair Pleader Fred Morgan, and Cupid's Revenge "Frank Hyde, both which are wonderful examples of fhe skill the artists. "Sheep st Pasture" T. Sidney Cooper, H.A., io characteristic ... Published: Saturday 15 November 1902 Newspaper: Barnsley Chronicle, etc County: South Yorkshire, England Type: Article | Words: 367 | Page: 8 | Tags: none

SAM or BIGB-OLABS OIL PAIN TINGS

... Family, of bla worka in aollaatloo, and than la magnificent pielnraol Early Antamn in the Arnn by him. **Cupid's Revenge, by Frank Hyde**, forma one of the moat atrlUag worka by thla renowned artlat, who. It may be mentioned, is exhibitor at the Boyal Aaadtmy ...

Published: Thursday 26 February 1903

Newspaper: Londonderry Sentinel

County: Londonderry, Northern Ireland

Type: Article | Words: 1118 | Page: 2 | Tags: none

HAYWARDS HEATH COUNTY COURT,

... costs. A TELEPHONE COMPANY'S RIGHTS''QUESTIONED BY THE JUDGE—BURGESS HILL. The National Telephone Company, Limited, **sued Frank Hyde, of Burgess Hill, for £l 13s.** for party line fees payable under contract.—Charles Edward Willett, rental clerk and ...

Published: Tuesday 28 August 1906

Newspaper: Mid Sussex Times

County: West Sussex, England

Type: Article | Words: 2379 | Page: 8 | Tags: none

•KRtitß, Jctte 18. 5. Sutherland gardens, the asfe of C. Vomberyer. n son. On the 16th met., ot <u>Hhanklin. of</u>

... R« r. Barrington Sjcr and Mrs. Bycr, Rartory. suffo.k. KV—HYDE.—On June 15th.at the Brompton Oratory(The Leading Catholic Church in London) - **Florence. only daughter Frank Hyde, Hyde End Manor, Berks, Surgeon Arthur Sylvester Bradley,** »C. . EX. NA-SP*rce.-OB June 15. nt JH. John's Chairh. •*»!*. Ret ... **Published:** Thursday 20 June 1907

Newspaper: London Evening Standard

County: London, England

Type: Article | Words: 622 | Page: 1 | Tags: none

No. 43,143. 135th YEAR

... Mrs. B. Clark Russell., 9. Sydney-place. Bath. I 11VDE—BRADLEY. —On June 15th, Brompton Oratory. Florence, only daughter Frank Hyde, Hyde End Manor. Perks, Surgeon Arthur Sylvester Bradlev, B.C. A., E.S. Published: Thursday 20 June 1907 **Newspaper: Morning Post** County: London, England Type: Article | Words: 1498 | Page: 1 | Tags: none **BIRTHS** ... Silvester Bradley, M. 8., 8.C., M.A, UN,*, der son of Charles Bradley, Mockin jgor. Earloy, Florence, only dauglir. r.j Frank Hyde, of Hyde End Manor, Iv-rkt Pearce Bennett.— On the IHli May, at the Church of St Michael and All Angels, Penhalonga, Hue ... Published: Saturday 22 June 1907 Newspaper: Berkshire Chronicle County: Berkshire, England Type: Article | Words: 691 | Page: 16 | Tags: none **GRAND HOTEL. King's Road** ... E. Miarachi, Madame Tedeacki, Mono. Lucien Tedeacki, Mrs and Miss Cleaver, Mr H. Hetherington, Mrs Sylvester Bradley, Mr Frank Hyde. LANGLEY HOUSE, 118, Lansdowne Mew Colonel' James Creagh, Mr and Um W. H. Bailey, Mr Reginald Bailey, Ilia Lambert, Mrs ... Published: Thursday 25 July 1907 Newspaper: Brighton Gazette County: East Sussex, England Type: Article | Words: 1048 | Page: 7 | Tags: none **ROTEL CURZON.** Cavendish Platy ... e. Misraehi, Madams Tedeseki, Mom. LueieneThdaseki, Mrs and Miss Cleaver, Mr H. Hetherington, Mrs Sylvester Bradley, Mr Frank Hyde. LANGLEY HOUSE, 1111, Lansdowne Plass. Colonel James Creel*, Mr and Mrs W. H. Bailey, Mr gall Balky, Mrs Lambert, Mrs RAJIV/ ... Published: Saturday 27 July 1907 **Newspaper: Brighton Gazette** County: East Sussex, England Type: Article | Words: 888 | Page: 7 | Tags: none KINGSTRORPE. 13. Regency & pan ... Misrachi, Madame Tedesekt, Mons. Lucien Teilearki, Mm and Mfrs Cleaver, Mr H. Hetherington. Mrs Sylvester Bradley-. Mr Frank Hyde, Mr F. L. Etheredge, Mr R. Ir. A. Hisses. LANGLEY HOUSE, 118, Lansdowne Plate. Colonel James Creagh, Mr and Mn W. 11. Bailey ... Published: Thursday 01 August 1907 **Newspaper: Brighton Gazette** County: East Sussex, England Type: Article | Words: 179 | Page: 7 | Tags: none **KINGBTHOILPE**, 13. Regency Swaim, ... E. Misrachi, Madame Tedeseki, Mona Lucien Tedeeeki, Mrs and Miss Cleaver, Mr H. Hetherington, Mrs Sylvester Bradley, Mr Frank Hyde, Mr F. L. Etheredge, Mr R. F. A. Riese*.... Published: Saturday 03 August 1907 Newspaper: Brighton Gazette County: East Sussex, England Type: Article | Words: 41 | Page: 7 | Tags: none **BULK of GENUINE HOUSEHOLD FURNITURE led EFFECTS, beionttne to various PRIVATE ESTATES, removed to the MART for ..** ... sft. 6in. 3ft. 4in.; ari two smaller works; and othera by P. A. W. T. vmatrong. R.8.A., Reginald Smith. A. Bevan w>Ui«. Frank Hyde. Ac.; DRAWINGS. f. AWT Armstrong, P. A. Hay, 8.W.8.. and ethers.

COLOURED AND OTHER ENORAVINOS, Norland. Tomkins, Ward, ...

Published: Saturday 23 November 1907

Newspaper: Western Daily Press

County: Bristol, England

Type: Article | Words: 658 | Page: 1 | Tags: none

DUNDEE AUCTION ROOMS, WARD ROAD. DUNDEE, On. TUESDAY FIRST, 7 th December. TMPORTANT SALE

... Itost Noted Artists • The Arrest , by Professor Segoni ; The Flower Girl . by E Meisel ; **Funny Stories , - by'Frank Hyde** ; The Hay Field , by Alc . t . Praser , U . S . A . ; FiKuro ot . Moorish Girl , by J . Portaels ; Pair Figure Sub ... **Published**: Saturday 04 December 1909 **Newspaper**: <u>The Scotsman</u> **County**: Midlothian, Scotland **Type**: Article | **Words**: 3309 | Page: 15 | Tags: none <u>**THB GLOBE. SATURDAY**</u> ... Nikisch," by Richard Jack; "The Walls of England," by Gwelo Goodman; The Home Port," by Ayerst Ingram; "A Pergola, Capri," Frank Hyde; Sunlight in the Forest," by Hugh Wilkinson; "Tuscan Hills," E.

Corbet, "The Rag Market, Bruges," by Flora Reid, and "Grass ...

Published: Saturday 04 May 1912 Newspaper: <u>Globe</u> County: London, England Type: Article | Words: 976 | Page: 8 | Tags: none

MISCELLANEOUS

... Photography at High Altitudes," Donald M'Leish; "The Designing Country Cottages," "Anticoli Conado. a Town of Models." Frank Hyde; and "Studio Talk." 'This week's of "Punch" contains cartoons dealing with the Insurance Act as a useful target and with ...

Published: Thursday 05 September 1912

Newspaper: Belfast News-Letter

County: Antrim, Northern Ireland

Type: Article | Words: 136 | Page: 5 | Tags: none

THE "STUDIO."

... than thirty views and plana yi colour and b.. v and white accompanying the article. A very interesting description given Frank Hyde of Antiooli Corrado, a town of models perched high up the very apex of a conical mountain of 2,000 feet, about two hours ...

Published: Friday 06 September 1912 Newspaper: <u>Northern Whig</u> County: Antrim, Northern Ireland Type: Article | Words: 655 | Page: 10 | Tags: none

-THE STUDIO.**

... n illustrations. There are six original etchings WalterZeising, and other features are **** The Island of the Sirens," by Frank Hyde;** "A House a Wood," bv M. H. Baillie-Scott; "Sketching Notes in Tunis and Gabes," W. Holland Lupton; The New English Art ...

Published: Thursday 22 January 1914

Newspaper: Belfast News-Letter

County: Antrim, Northern Ireland

Type: Article | Words: 185 | Page: 4 | Tags: none

War Correspondent's Opinion

... War Correspondent's Opinion. Mr. Frank Hyde, of Maidstone, a war correspondent the war and whose only son. is Salonika, says he ha* been deeply touched Lieut. Smith's brave action, which considers one the noblest acts of this aad war. Mr. Hunt, Oxford ...

Published: Saturday 11 March 1916 Newspaper: Burnley Express County: Lancashire, England

Type: Illustrated | Words: 548 | Page: 9 | Tags: none

OTHER APPRECIATIONS

... self-sacrifice your gallant son, and even the Satanic spirit of the enemy will be forced to an admiration of his devoted act. Mr. Frank Hyde, of Maidstone, a war correspondent in the war of 1870, and whose only son is in Salonika, says has been deeply touched by ...

Published: Saturday 11 March 1916 Newspaper: <u>Burnley News</u> County: Lancashire, England Type: Article | Words: 1018 | Page: 8 | Tags: none

Fashionable and Personal

... co-reapondent, came before the Divorce Court on Tuesday. The late Lord l.a Warr's name had been struck out the action. o- **Mr. Frank Hyde's magnificent picture of the Royal West Kent Regiments Chapelle lias becoive the property of the Regiment. The former officers ...**

Published: Friday 24 March 1916

Newspaper: <u>Kent & Sussex Courier</u> County: Kent, England

Type: Article | Words: 1765 | Page: 5 | Tags: none

TOWN, PORT AND GARRISON

... office of the Society is situated at 103, High St., Dover. Lighting-up time to-night 8.21. Next, Friday it will 8.6. Mr. Frank Hyde's new war picture, depicting the famous stand of the Royal West Kent Regt., at Wood, during the 1916 Battle of the Somme ...

Published: Friday 30 August 1918 Newspaper: <u>Dover Express</u> County: Kent, England Type: Article | Words: 1587 | Page: 2 | Tags: none

JACK CORNWELL, V.C

... and I shall be prepared to support this proposition if Mrs. Cornwell desires to take advantage of it. A portrait, by Mr. Frank Hyde, of Bugler Charlie Timmins, aged 14, of the Royal Marines, who was mortally wounded while sounding action in the Heligoland ...

Published: Monday 31 March 1919

Newspaper: Sheffield Daily Telegraph

County: South Yorkshire, England

Type: Article | Words: 373 | Page: 4 | Tags: none

SALES BY AUCTION. Established 1790. Telephone 1934. BANK AUCTION MART. COLSTON AVENUE. BRISTOL. JOHN E. ..

... of OLD BRISTOL. by Charles Bird, Framed and in Sets; PAINTINGS, DRAWINGS, including examples Charles Branwhite, J. Syer, **Frank Hyde**, Clarkson Stansfleld, Eurgen, J. P. Knight, and others; and Over 1,000 VOLUMES BOOKS, including Archaeology, Topography ... **Published**: Saturday 04 December 1920

Newspaper: Western Daily Press

County: Bristol, England

Type: Advertisement | Words: 942 | Page: 1 | Tags: none